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CROSS -BORDER RO SPORT AGENCY

APPLICATIONS FOR ITS

Particulars in respect of applications for permits as submitted to the
Cross-Border Road Transport Agency, indicating, firstly, the reference
number, and then-

(i) the name of the applicant and the name of the applicant's
representative, if applicable;

(ii) the country of departure, destination and, where applicable,
transit;

(iii) the applicant's postal address or, in the case of a
representative applying on behalf of the applicant, the
representative's postal address;

(iv) the number and type of vehicles, including the carrying capacity
of each vehicle; and

(v) a full route description

Particulars concerning any existing authorization of the applicant must
be available for scrutiny at the offices of the Agency.

In terms of the regulation 3 of the Cross-Border Road Transport
Regulations, 1998, if any interested party wants to object to an
application being granted, he or she has to do so by putting the
reasons therefor in writing and handing over five copies thereof
personally, or by posting them by registered post, to the Regulatory
Committee, and so handing over or posting one copy thereof to the
applicant or his or her representative, within 21 days of the
publication in the Gazette.

Address to which representations must be submitted:

The Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 560, Menlyn, 0063 and the
respective applicant.

Full particulars in respect of each applicant are open to inspection at
the Regulatory Committee, Glen Manor Office Block, Building No 3,
Frikkie de Beer Street, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063.
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O.P. 599379(2) JENMAN AFRICAN SAFARIS CC I.N. 199802086323(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa - Tourism (4) C/O PRETORIA VERVOER KONSULTANTE PO BOX 3697 PRETORIA 0001(5) New
Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus(7) BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects
touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of
South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post
at: a) Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c) Skilpadshek, d) Groblersbrug, e) Stockpoort and f)
Pontdrift 2. From a point within the Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Botswana/RSA border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Martin's Drift c) Parr's

Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal
effects on tours into the Kingdom of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or:
b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate, e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's
Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sepapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monantsa's Pass k) Sani Pass 1)

Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2. From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point
within the Republic of South Africa via the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or:
b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g)
Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and

m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the
Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting
the Republic of Namibia via the RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans
and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama
or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the
Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j)
Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the
Republic of South Africa via the Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift
or c) Ariamsvlei d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e)

Buitepos, f) Muhembo g) Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma Bridge touring or transiting through the
Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneer Gate, k)

Tlokweng and 1) Martin's Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or
transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring or transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post
at: a) Border Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g)
Mahamba and h) Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2.

From a point within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa
via the Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e)

Sandlane, f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i)

Goba Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into
or through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e)

Groblersbrug, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyamapanda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of
Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyamapanda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of

Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)

Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
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Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.

MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of
Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 603711(2) MANDIWANA DT I.N. 5105065493084(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/0 BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 3 x 29 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Taxi Rank onto the N1
North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500 meters,
turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up at Musina Taxi Rank and
set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 603718(2) PHOSHOKO MG I.N. 7106066023084 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 22 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Taxi Rank onto the N1
North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500 meters,
turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up at Musina Taxi Rank and
set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 603745(2) SIBIYA Z I.N. 7202086125080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique (4)
C/O EKURHULENI CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION 159 MEYER STREET MELODY CENTER ROOM 505 GERMISTON
1401(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Kathlehong, into Khumalo Road, Blackreef Road,
left into Heidelberg Road, into Brakpan Road, pass Carnival City and Benoni, turn right onto
N12 pass Delmas, Ogies and Witbank, onto N4 Highway pass Middelburg, Wonderfontein, Belfast,
Machadodorp, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Maputo, Palmeira,
Xinavane, Macia and Xai-Xai to Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong and set down at Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique
and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Chokwe Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and set down at Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 603814(2) BALANE IE I.N. 4312007313005(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O RUNGULANI-SALANI GAZA LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 15

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Mogwase Taxi Rank,
left into Station Road, left into President Avenue, Mabelapodi, Sun Village, onto 8556, onto
N1, onto N4 pass Bronkhorstpruit, Witbank, Middelburg, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit,
Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort through the RSA/Mozambique border at
Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post, onto EN4, pass Maputo, Marraquene, Manhica, Palmeira,
Macia, Xai-Xai, Nhamvila, Nhamvila, Marombene, Madendere, Zandamela, Zavala, Chibuto,
Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane and Maxixe to Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Mogwase Taxi
Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and on the return journey passengers may be picked up
from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Mogwase Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be
conveyed on the route.

O.P. 603829(2) JOBOVIC SAFARIS PTY LTD I.N. 201216062107(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa
- Tourism (4) PO BOX 487 ZEERUST 2865(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 19 passenger Midi-Bus (7)

BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
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Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the
Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a) Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c)
Skilpadshek, d) Groblersbrug, e) Stockpoort and f) Pontdrift 2. From a point within the
Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Botswana/RSA
border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Martin's Drift c) Parr's Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate

and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into the Kingdom
of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho
via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru
Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate, e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sepapu's
Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monantsa's Pass k) Sani Pass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2.
From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d)

Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka

Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and
their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the
RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein
Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein
and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a
point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d)

Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Muhembo g)
Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma Bridge touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneer Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's

Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the
Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border
Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h)
Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point
within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane,
f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba

Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e)

Groblersbrug, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyamapanda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of
Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyamapanda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of

Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)

Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of

6 No. 35870 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 16 NOVEMBER 2012



Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 603909(2) NAKISA HOLDING (PTY) LTD I.N. 200504071707(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zimbabwe (4) 43 FRANGIPANI STREET WINCHESTER HILLS 2091(5) New Permit (6) 2 x 70

passenger Bus (Single Deck) (7) Passengers on a particular bus route and their personal
effects from Fleet Africa Cross Border Bus Rank in Main Street, Johannesburg, turn left into
Harrison Street, turn left into Leyds Street, turn left into Wolmarans Street and proceed to
Smit Street, onto M10, onto N1 pass Midrand and Centurion, Louis Trichardt and Musina to the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post pass Masvingo and Chivhu to Harare at Road
Port. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward
journey passengers will be picked up from Fleet Africa Cross Border Bus Rank in Johannesburg
and set down at Roadport Harare in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey passengers will be
picked up from Road Port, Harare in Zimbabwe and set down at Fleet Africa Cross Border Bus
Rank in Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route. Forward Time
Table Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 19:00 0 Johannesburg Fleet Africa Bus Rank

A 22:00 300 Polokwane Big Bite Restaurant (Refreshmnent)

D 22:30 300 Polokwane Big Bite Restaurant (Refreshmnent)

A 01:00 250 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 02:30 250 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 03:00 200 Masvingo Caltex Garage (Refreshment)

D 03:30 200 Masvingo

A 07:00 125 Harare Road Port

Return Time Table Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 11:00 0 Harare Road Port

A 15:00 200 Masvingo Caltex Gararge (Refreshment)

D 15:30 200 Masvingo

A 19:00 250 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 19:30 250 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 22:00 300 Polokwane Big Bite Restaurant (Refreshment)

D 22:30 300 Polokwane

A 05:00 300 Johannesburg Fleet Africa Bus Rank
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O.P. 603944(2) CULLINAN HOLDINGS LTD T/A THOMPSONS AFRICA TOURING AND SAFARIS I.N.

190200180806 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 2758 WESTWAY OFFICE
PARK SOUTH AFRICA 3635(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus(7) BOTSWANA: Tourists
and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana. 1. From a
point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Botswana via
the RSA/Botswana border post at: a) Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c) Skilpadshek, d)

Groblersbrug, e) Stockpoort and f) Pontdrift 2. From a point within the Republic of Botswana
to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Botswana/RSA border post at: a)

Pontdrift or: b) Martin's Drift c) Parr's Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate and f)

Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into the Kingdom of
Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho
via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru
Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate, e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sepapu's
Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monantsa's Pass k) Sani Pass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2.
From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d)

Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka

Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and
their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the
RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein
Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein
and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a
point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d)

Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Muhembo g)
Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma Bridge touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneer Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's

Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the
Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border
Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h)
Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point
within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane,
f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba

Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e)

Groblersbrug, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyamapanda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of

Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyamapanda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of

Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)

Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
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border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of
Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 604016(2) THE ACRUX SAFARI COMPANY I.N. 200703253707(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa
- Tourism (4) PO BOX 978 RIDGEWAY 2099(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus (7)

BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the
Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a) Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c)
Skilpadshek, d) Groblersbrug, e) Stockpoort and f) Pontdrift 2. From a point within the
Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Botswana/RSA
border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Martin's Drift c) Parr's Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate
and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into the Kingdom
of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho
via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru
Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate, e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sepapu's
Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monantsa's Pass k) Sani Pass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2.
From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d)

Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka

Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and
their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the
RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein
Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein
and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a
point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d)

Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Muhembo g)
Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma Bridge touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneer Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's
Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the
Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border
Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h)
Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point
within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane,
f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba

Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e)

Groblersbrug, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyamapanda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
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a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of
Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyamapanda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of
Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)

Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of
Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 604087(2) MAYISELA TS I.N. 8710065476083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland
(4) C/O KANGWANE SWAZI TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1696 JOHANNESBURG 2000(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Park Station Taxi
Rank Johannesburg, turn right into Wanderers Street, turn right into De Villiers Street, right
into Rissik Street, right into Smith Street, join Saratoga Street, right into Bertrams Street,
left into Bezuidenhout Street, Kitchener Avenue, left into Broadway, Allum Extension, onto
N12, R50, R574, R545, Bethal, N17, Ermelo, N2 pass Panbult, Piet Retief, onto R543 through the
RSA/Swaziland border at Mahamba Border Post to Nhlangano Taxi Rank in Swaziland. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers
will only be picked up from Park Station Taxi Rank in Johannesburg and set down at Nhlangano
Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Nhlangano Taxi Rank
in Swaziland and set down at Park Station Taxi Rank in Johannesburg. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604094(2) ELWIERDA TOURS CC I.N. 200406419623(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa -

Tourism (4) P 0 BOX 31 THE REEDS PRETORIA 0061(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 30 passenger Midi-Bus (7)

BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the
Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a) Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c)
Skilpadshek, d) Groblersbrug, e) Stockpoort and f) Pontdrift 2. From a point within the
Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Botswana/RSA
border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Martin's Drift c) Parr's Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate
and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into the Kingdom
of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho
via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru
Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate, e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sepapu's
Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monantsa's Pass k) Sani Pass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2.
From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d)
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Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka

Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and
their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the
RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein
Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein
and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a
point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d)

Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Muhembo g)
Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma Bridge touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneer Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's

Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the
Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border
Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h)
Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point
within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane,
f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba

Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e)

Groblersbrug, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of
Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyamapanda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of
Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyamapanda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of
Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)
Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.
MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of
Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
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Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 604105(2) SEPUME E D I.N. 5901265833081(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/O JBZ TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 763 BRAMLEY 2018(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus
(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Alexandra Pan Africa Taxi Rank, turn left
into 3rd Street, into Old Pretoria Main Road, turn left into Marlboro Drive and turn right
onto Ml North, onto N1 North, enter Polokwane with Grobler Street, turn left into Market
Street, onto N1, pass Makhado and Musina to the SA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post
pass West Nicolson, Gwanda, enter Bulawayo with Leopold Takawira Avenue, into 6th Street to
Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Alexandra Pan
Africa Taxi Rank and set down at Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe and that on the
return journey passengers may only be picked up from Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe
and set down at Alexandra Pan Africa Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on
the route.

O.P. 604131(2) NCUBE W I.N. 5008085781183(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O JBZ TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 763 BRAMLEY 2018(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus
(7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Alexandra Pan Africa Taxi Rank, turn left
into 3rd Street, into Old Pretoria Main Road, turn left into Marlboro Drive and turn right
onto M1 North, onto N1 North, enter Polokwane with Grobler Street, turn left into Market
Street, onto N1, pass Makhado and Musina to the SA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post
pass West Nicolson, Gwanda, enter Bulawayo with Leopold Takawira Avenue, into 6th Street to

Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Alexandra Pan
Africa Taxi Rank and set down at Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe and that on the
return journey passengers may only be picked up from Entumbane Taxi Rank, Bulawayo in Zimbabwe
and set down at Alexandra Pan Africa Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on
the route.

O.P. 604273(2) INGWE BUS SERVICE PTY LTD I.N. 201217786807(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Transit Zimbabwe/Transit Mozambique/Malawi (4) P 0 BOX 2201 LONEHILL 2062(5) New
Permit (6) 5 x 52 passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) Passengers on a particular bus route and
their personal effects and goods from Johannesburg Park Station bus terminus, turn right into
Rissik Street, turn left into Wolmarans Street proceeding straight into Smit Street, turn
right onto M1 north which becomes the N1 north at the Buccleugh interchange bypassing Midrand
after refuelling at the Caltex filling Station at the New Road off and on ramp, bypassing
Centurion, Pretoria (Tshwane), Hammanskraal, compulsory stop at Mantsole weigh bridge,
bypassing Bella Bella, Mookgophong, Mokopane, enter into Polokwane in Vorster Street, turn
left into Market Street, stopping for refreshments at Big Bites, proceeding into Market Street
which merges with the N1 north, bypassing Makhado, Louis Trichardt, refuelling at Caltex
filling Station, SAFCAL, on N1 north of Makhado, passing through Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe
border at Beitbridge, depart from Beitbridge, proceed with the A4 Highway passing through
Bubi, Lutombe, Rutenga, Runde, Ngundu, Masvingo, crossing through the A9 proceeding to

Chirumanzi, Mvuma, Chivu, Beatrice still following the A4 Highway to Harare. Refuel at Reg
Harris Motors, follow the A4 into Harare which changes to Simon Mazordze Road, turn left into
Row Road, turn right joining A5, Samora Machel Avenue, turn left into Enterprise Road pass
Julu, Mukwae, Mutoko through the Zimbabwe/Mozambique Border at Nyamapanda / Chohemane border
post, pass Changara and proceed to Tete on the Zambezi River, stopping at the compulsory stop
at the check point / weigh bridge in Tete, proceed to Angonia Cross and proceed to the
Mozambique/Malawi Border at Calomue / Dedza border post, passing through Linthipe, Chimbiya to
Lilongwe, enter Lilongwe on Biwi Triangle Road, turn left to the Ingwe, ranking facilities at
the Kalikuti Hotel. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey passengers may be picked up from Park Station Johannesburg and set down at
Ingwe, ranking facilities at the Kalikuti Hotel and that on the return journey passengers may
be picked up from Ingwe, ranking facilities at the Kalikuti Hotel and set down at Park Station
Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route. Forward Time Table
Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 09:00 0 Johannesburg Park Station

A 13:30 317 Polokwane Galitos [Refreshment]

D 14:00 317 Polokwane

A 15:30 98 Makhado Caltex (Refuelling)

D 16:00 98 Makhado
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A 17:00 90 Mussina

A 17:15 15 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 19:30 15 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 02:30 567 Harare Reg Harris Motors (Refreshment and Refuelling)

D 03:00 567 Harare

A 06:00 250 Nyamapanda Border Post

D 08:30 250 Nyamapanda Border Post

A 10:30 140 Tete Weigh Bridge

A 17:30 550 Dedza Border Post

D 20:30 550 Dedza Border Post

A 22:30 110 Lilongwe Kalikuti Hotel

Return Time Table Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 06:00 0 Lilongwe Kalikuti Hotel

A 07:30 110 Dedza Border Post

D 09:30 110 Dedza Border Post

A 14:30 550 Tete Weigh Bridge

A 16:30 140 Nyamapanda Border Post

D 18:30 140 Nyamapanda Border Post

A 22:30 250 Harare Reg Harries Motors ( Refuelling and Refreshment)

D 23:00 250 Harare Reg Harris Motors

A 07:30 567 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 09:30 567 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 09:45 15 Mussina By Pass

A 10:45 90 Makhado CALTEX [Refreshment and Refuelling]

D 11:15 90 Makhado Caltex (Refreshment and refuelling)

A 13:15 98 Polokwane Galitos (Refreshment)

D 13:45 98 Polokwane

A 17:45 317 Johannesburg Park Station

O.P. 604278(2) INGWE BUS SERVICE PTY LTD I.N. 201217786807(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Transit Zimbabwe/Transit Mozambique/Malawi (4) P 0 BOX 2201 LONEHILL 2062(5) New
Permit (6) 7 x 52 passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) Passengers on a particular bus route and
their personal effects and goods from Johannesburg Park Station bus terminus, turn right into
Rissik Street, and turn left into Wolmarans Street into Smit Street, turn right onto Ml north
which becomes the N1 north at the Buccleugh interchange bypassing Midrand after refuelling at
the Caltex filling Station at the New Road off and on ramp, bypassing Centurion, Pretoria
(Tshwane), Hammanskraal, compulsory stop at Mantsole Weigh Bridge, bypassing Bella Bella,
Mookgophong, Mokopane, enter into Polokwane in Vorster Street, turn left into Market Street,
stopping for refreshments at Big Bites, proceeding into Market Street which merges with the N1
north, bypassing Makhado, Louis Trichardt, refuelling at Caltex filling Station, SAFCAL, on N1
north of Makhado, passing through Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit bridge, depart
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from Beit bridge; proceed with the A4 Highway passing through Bubi, Lutombe, Rutenga, Runde,
Ngundu, Masvingo, crossing through the A9 proceeding to Chirumanzi, Mvuma, Chivu, Beatrice
still following the A4 Highway to Harare, refuel at Reg Harris Motors (south of Harare).
Follow the A4 into Harare which changes to Simon Mazordze Road, turn left into Row Road, turn
right joining A5, Samora Machel Avenue, turn left into Enterprise Road pass Julu, Mukwae,
Mutoko through the Zimbabwe/Mozambique Border at Nyamapanda / Chohemane border post, Pass
Changara and proceed to Tete on the Zambezi River, stopping at the compulsory stop at the
check point/weigh bridge in Tete, proceed to Angonia Cross and proceed to the
Mozambique/Malawi Border at Zobue/Mwanza border post, passing through Ndaeka, Lirangwena,
Lunza to Blantyre, enter Blantyre on Kamuzu Highway and proceed to the Ingwe ranking
facilities at Blantyre Lodge. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition
that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up from Park Station Johannesburg and set
down at Ingwe ranking facilities at Blantyre Lodge and that on the return journey passengers
may be picked up from Ingwe ranking facilities at Blantyre Lodge and set down at Park Station
Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route. Forward Time Table
Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

Park Station

Galitos (Refreshment)

Caltex (Refuelling)

By pass

Border Post

Border Post

Reg Harris Motors (Refreshment and Refuelling)

Border Post

Border Post

Border Post

Border Post

Petroda Station

Place Description

D 09:30 0 Johannesburg

A 14:00 317 Polokwane

D 14:30 317 Polokwane

A 16:00 98 Makhado

D 16:30 98 Makhado

A 17:30 90 Musina

A 17:45 15 Beit Bridge

D 20:30 15 Beit Bridge

A 02:30 567 Harare

D 03:00 567 Harare

A 06:00 250 Nyamapanda

D 08:30 250 Nyamapanda

A 10:30 140 Tete

A 12:30 110 Zobue

D 16:30 110 Zobue

A 18:30 130 Blantyre

Return Time Table Details
Category Time Dist (km)

D 08:30 0 Bantyre

A 10:30 130 Zobue/Mwanza

D 12:30 130 Mwanza/Zobue

A 14:30 110 Tete

A 16:30 140 Nyamapanda

D 18:30 140 Nyamapanda

A 22:30 250 Harare

D 23:00 250 Harare

A 07:30 567 Beit Bridge

Petroda Station

Border Post

Border Post

Border Post

Border Post

Reg Harris Motors (Refreshment and Refuelling)

Border Post
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D 09:30 567 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 09:45 15 Musssina

A 10:45 90 Makhado Caltex (Refuelling)

D 11:15 90 Makhado

A 13:15 98 Polokwane Galitos (Refreshment)

D 13:45 0 Polokwane

A 17:45 317 Johannesburg Park Station

O.P. 604282(2) MADZHAYA T I.N. 9108285883080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger
Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Taxi Rank onto Ni North
through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for 500 meters, turn
left to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up only from Musina Taxi Rank
and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers will
be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604283(2) RATSHIVHADELO N S I.N. 6509195221084(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zimbabwe (4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6)
1 x 14 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Musina Taxi
Rank onto Ni North through the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post and continue for
500 meters, turn left to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up only from
Musina Taxi Rank and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Musina Taxi
Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604304(2) INGWE BUS SERVICE PTY LTD I.N. 201217786807(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Zambia/Zimbabwe Transit (4) P 0 BOX 2201 LONEHILL 2062(5) New Permit (6) 7 x 52

passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) Passengers on a particular bus route and their personal effects
and goods from Johannesburg Park Station bus terminus, turn right into Rissik Street, turn
left into Wolmarans Street proceeding straight into Smit Street, turn right onto M1 north
which becomes N1 North at the Buccleugh interchange bypassing Midrand after refuelling at the
Caltex filling Station at the New Road off and on ramp, bypassing Centurion, Pretoria
(Tshwane), Hammanskraal, compulsory stop at Mantsole weigh bridge, bypassing Bella Bella,
Mookgophong, Mokopane, enter into Polokwane in Vorster Street, turn left into Market Street,
stopping for refreshments at Big Bites, proceeding into Market Street which merges with Ni
North, bypassing Makhado, Louis Trichardt, refuelling at Caltex Filling Station, SAFCAL, onto
N1 North Makhado, passing through Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge Border Post
proceed with A4 Highway to Shurugwi and stopping in Gweru, proceed to Kadoma, Karoi into
Zimbabwe/Zambia Border at Chirundu Border Post and proceed to Lusaka at Intercity Bus Terminal
and return via the same route in reverse. Forward Time Table Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

D 08:30 0 Johannesburg Park Station

A 12:30 317 Polokwane Galitos (Refreshment)

D 13:00 98 Makhado Caltex ( Refuelling)

A 14:30 98 Makhado

A 15:30 90 Musina

A 15:45 15 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 18:45 15 Beit Bridge Border Post

A 23:45 369 Shurungwi By pass

D 00:00 369 Shurungwi

A 00:30 34 Gweru Refuelling & Refreshment

D 01:30 34 Gweru
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A 03:00 134 Kaduma By pass

D 03:15 134 Kaduma

A 06:15 215 Karoi By pass

D 06:30 215 Karoi

A 08:00 124 Chirundu Border Post

D 12:00 124 Chirundu Border Post

A 14:00 117 Lusaka Intercity Terminal

Return Time Table Details
Category Time Dist (km) Place Description

A 12:00 0 Lusaka Intercity Terminal

A 14:00 117 Chirundu Border Post

D 16:00 124 Karoi By pass

A 20:00 124 Karoi

A 23:00 215 Kaduma By pass

D 23:15 215 Kaduma

A 00:30 134 Gweru

D 01:30 134 Gweru

A 02:00 34 Shurugwi By pass

D 02:15 34 Shurugwi

A 07:15 369 Beit Bridge Border Post

D 09:15 369 Belt bridge Border Post

A 09:30 15 Musina

D 09:45 15 Musina

A 10:45 90 Makhado Caltex (Refuelling)

D 11:15 90 Makhado

A 12:45 98 Polokwane Galitos (Refreshment)

D 13:15 98 Polokwane

A 16:30 317 Johannesburg Park Station

O.P. 604665(2) K J SKOSANA I.N. 5805175416087 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland
(4) C/O PRETORIA UNITED LONG DISTANCE TAXI ORGANISATION PO BOX 24596 INNESDALE 0031(5) New
Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from
Pretoria, Or Savage Taxi Rank, turn right into Dr Savage Street and proceed to Prinsloo
Street, turn left into Schoeman Street, proceed onto N4 pass Bronkhorstpruit, Witbank,
Middelburg, Wonderfontein, Carolina and Lochiel through the RSA/Swaziland border at

Oshoek/Ngwenya border post, join the M3 pass Motjane, Mbabane Ezulwini, Mahlanya and Matsapa
to Manzini, turn into Ngwenya Street and turn left into Manzini Taxi Rank. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be
picked up from Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria and set down at the Manzini Taxi Rank in
Swaziland and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Manzini Taxi Rank
in Swaziland and set down at the Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.
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O.P. 604668(2) SKOSANA L I.N. 6404125434082(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland (4)
0/0 PRETORIA UNITED LONG DISTANCE TAXI ORGANISATION PO BOX 24596 INNESDALE 0031(5) New Permit
(6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Pretoria,
Dr Savage Taxi Rank, turn right into Dr Savage Street and proceed to Prinsloo Street, turn
left into Schoeman Street, proceed onto N4 pass Bronkhorstpruit, Witbank, Middelburg,
Wonderfontein, Carolina and Lochiel through the RSA/Swaziland border at Oshoek/Ngwenya border
post, join the M3 pass Motjane, Mbabane Ezulwini, Mahlanya and Matsapa to Manzini, turn into
Ngwenya Street and turn left into Manzini Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Dr
Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria and set down at the Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and that on
the return journey passengers will be picked up from Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and set
down at the Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the
route.

0.P. 604669(2) KJ MOTAU I.N. 5807065267083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland (4)
C/0 PRETORIA UNITED LONG DISTANCE TAXI ORGANISATION PO BOX 24596 INNESDALE 0031(5) New Permit
(6) 1 x 23 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Pretoria, Dr
Savage Taxi Rank, turn right into Dr Savage Street and proceed to Prinsloo Street, turn left
into Schoeman Street, proceed onto N4 pass Bronkhorstpruit, Witbank, Middelburg,
Wonderfontein, Carolina and Lochiel through the RSA/Swaziland border at Oshoek/Ngwenya border
post, join the M3 pass Motjane, Mbabane Ezulwini, Mahlanya and Matsapa to Manzini, turn into
Ngwenya Street and turn left into Manzini Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Dr
Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria and set down at the Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and that on
the return journey passengers will be picked up from Manzini Taxi Rank in Swaziland and set
down at the Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the
route.

O.P. 604675(2) SJ SIBEYA I.N. 5109155444080 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Swaziland
(4) C/0 PRETORIA UNITED LONG DISTANCE TAXI ORGANISATION PO BOX 24596 INNESDALE 0031(5) New
Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from
Pretoria, Dr Savage Taxi Rank, turn right into Dr Savage Street and proceed to Prinsloo
Street, turn left into Schoeman Street, proceed onto N4 pass Bronkhorstpruit, Witbank,
Middelburg, Wonderfontein, Carolina and Lochiel through the RSA/Swaziland border at

Oshoek/Ngwenya border post, join the M3 pass Motjane, Mbabane Ezulwini, Mahlanya and Matsapa
to Manzini, turn into Ngwenya Street and turn left into Manzini Taxi Rank. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be
picked up from Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria and set down at the Manzini Taxi Rank in
Swaziland and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Manzini Taxi Rank
in Swaziland and set down at the Dr Savage Taxi Rank in Pretoria. No intermediate passengers
may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604691(2) NGWENYA G T I.N. 8307305340086 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) 0/0 MOGALE CITY CROSS BORDER TRANSPORT P 0 BOX 9481 TOEKOMRUS 1739(5) New Permit (6) 1 x
15 passenger Micro bus(7) Route 1: Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Mogale City
Krugersdorp Station Taxi Rank into Market Street, turn right into Luipaard Street, turn left
onto R28, onto N14, pass Muldersdrift, onto N1, pass Pretoria, Naboomspruit, Potgietersrus,
Pietersburg, Louis Trichardt and Musina to RSA/ZIMBABWE Border at Beit Bridge border post,
onto A4 pass Bubi, Rutenga, Ngundu and Masvingo, turn right onto A9 pass Nyika, Birchenough
Bridge to Mutare at Muzviti Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up from Mogale City Krugersdorp
Station Taxi Rank and set down at Muzviti Taxi Rank, Mutare in Zimbabwe and that on the return
journey passengers may be picked up from Muzviti Taxi Rank, Mutare in Zimbabwe and set down at
Mogale City Krugersdorp Station Taxi Rank No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the
route. Route 2: Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Mogale City Krugersdorp
Station Taxi Rank into Market Street, turn right into Luipaard Street, turn left onto R28,
onto N14, pass Muldersdrift, onto N1, pass Pretoria, Naboomspruit, Potgietersrus, Pietersburg,
Louis Trichardt and Musina to RSA/ZIMBABWE Border at Beit Bridge border post, onto A4 pass
Bubi, Rutenga, Ngundu, Masvingo, Mvuma, Chivhu and Beatrice to Harare Taxi Rank. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up from Mogale City Krugersdorp Station Taxi Rank and set down at Harare Taxi Rank,
in Zimbabwe and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up from Harare Taxi Rank
in Zimbabwe and set down at Mogale City Krugersdorp Station Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604737(2) MABILA M A I.N. 7509275648080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) 0/0 EKURHULENI CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION 159 MEYER STREET MELODY CENTER ROOM 505
GERMISTON 1401(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their
personal effects from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Kathlehong, into Khumalo Road, Blackreef
Road, left into Heidelberg Road, into Brakpan Road, pass Carnival City and Benoni, turn right
onto N12 pass Delmas, Ogies and Witbank, onto N4 Highway pass Middelburg, Wonderfontein,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane and Komatipoort
to the RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Maputo,
Palmeira, Xinavane, Macia and Xai-Xai to Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be
picked up from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong and set down at Chokwe Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Chokwe Taxi Rank
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in Mozambique and set down at Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604739(2) COSSA B I.N. 7612315723184(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique (4)

C/O EKURHULENI CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION 159 MEYER STREET MELODY CENTER ROOM 505 GERMISTON
1401 (5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal
effects from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Kathlehong, into Khumalo Road, Blackreef Road,
left into Heidelberg Road, into Brakpan Road, pass Carnival City and Benoni, turn right onto
N12 pass Delmas, Ogies and Witbank, onto N4 Highway pass Middelburg, Wonderfontein, Belfast,
Machadodorp, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Maputo, Palmeira,
Xinavane, Macia and Xai-Xai to Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong and set down at Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique
and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Chokwe Taxi Rank in

Mozambique and set down at Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604742(2) NTINY C S I.N. 6405205553089(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O EKURHULENI CROSS BORDER TAXI ASSOCIATION 159 MEYER STREET MELODY CENTER ROOM 505
GERMISTON 1401(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their
personal effects from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Kathlehong, into Khumalo Road, Blackreef
Road, left into Heidelberg Road, into Brakpan Road, pass Carnival City and Benoni, turn right
onto N12 pass Delmas, Ogies and Witbank, onto N4 Highway pass Middelburg, Wonderfontein,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane and Komatipoort
to the RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Maputo,
Palmeira, Xinavane, Macia and Xai-Xai to Chokwe Taxi Rank in Mozambique. Return via the same
route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be
picked up from Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong and set down at Chokwe Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Chokwe Taxi Rank
in Mozambique and set down at Natalspruit Hospital Taxi Rank, Katlehong. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 604934(2) NDLOVU D I.N. 5501115771182(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

PO BOX 1152 CROWN MINES 2162(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 24 passenger Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers
and their personal effects from Belle Ombre Taxi Rank, Marabastad in Tshwane, turn left into
7th Street, turn left into Boom Street, turn left into Paul Kruger Street, proceed to R101
pass Hammanskraal, Pienaarsrivier, Bela-Bela, Nylstroom, Naboomspruit, Mokopane and Polokwane,
N1 becomes Grobler Street, turn left into Market Street and right onto N1, continue pass
Makhado (Louis Trichardt), JG Strydom Tunnel and Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit
Bridge Border Post, turn right onto A4 pass Masvingo, Bubi, Mwenezi, Runde, Rutenga and
Ngundu, Triangle Estate Town, Chiredzi, Chisumbanje, Chachacha at Tanganda T junction, turn
right and proceed to Chipinge Cross-Border Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse.
Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up only from
Belle Ombre Taxi Rank, Marabastad in Tshwane and set down at Chipinge Taxi Rank in Zimbabwe
and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up only from Chipinge Taxi Rank in
Zimbabwe and set down at Belle Ombre Taxi Rank, Marabastad in Tshwane. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed.

18 No. 35870 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 16 NOVEMBER 2012



APPLICATIONS CONCERNING OPERATING LICENCES
Particulars in respect of applications concerning operating licences and permits (as submitted to the

respective Provincial Regulatory Entities/Operating Licensing Boards or the National Public Transport Regulator)
indicating, firstly, the reference number, and then-

(a) the name of the applicant;

(b) the place where the applicant conducts his/her/its business or wishes to conduct such business, as
well as his/her/its postal address;

(c) the nature of the application, that is whether it is an application for-

(i) the granting of an operating licence;

(ii) the granting of additional authority;

(iii) the amendment of a route;

(iv) the amendment of a time-table;

(v) the amendment of tariffs;

(vi) the transfer of an operating licence or permit;

(vii) the change of the name of the undertaking concerned;

(viii) an additional vehicle with existing authorisation; or,

(ix) the conversion of a permit to an operating licence (conversion from radius/area based
permit to route specific operating licence in case of a minibus taxi-type or scheduled
service);

as well as, in the case of an application contemplated in (ii) to (ix)-

(x) the number of the operating licence or permit concerned.

(d) the number and type of the vehicle or vehicles, including the passenger carrying capacity of the
vehicle or vehicles involved in the application;

(e) the nature of the public transport or proposed public transport; and

(f) the points between or the route or routes along or the area or areas within which the public transport
is conducted or the proposed public transport is to be conducted,

where any of (a) to (f) above are applicable, are published below in terms of section 59 of the National Land
Transport Act, 2009 (Act No. 5 of 2009).

In terms of regulation 17 (4) of the National Land Transport Regulations, 2009, written representations
supporting or opposing these applications must be lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, electronic mail
(e-mail) or fax to, the Provincial Regulatory Entity/Operating Licensing Board concerned/Public Transport
Regulatory Entity, in quadruplicate and lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, e-mail or fax to, the appli-
cant at his/her/its advertised address [see (b) above], in single copy, within 21 (twenty-one) days from the date of
this publication.

AANSOEKE AANGAANDE BEDRYFSLISENSIES
Besonderhede ten opsigte van aansoeke om bedryfslisensies en permitte (soos by die onderskeie Provinsiale

Reguleringsentiteite/Bedryfslisensierade of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder), met aanduiding van,
eerstens die verwysingsnommer, en dan-

(a) die naam van die aansoeker;

(b) die plek waar die aansoeker sy/haar besigheid dryf of wil dryf, asook sy/haar posadres;

(c) die aard van die aansoek, dit wil se of dit 'n aansoek is om-

(i) die toestaan van 'n bedryfslisensie;

(ii) die toestaan van bykomende magtiging;

(iii) die wysiging van 'n roete;
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(iv) die wysiging van 'n tydtafel;

(v) die wysiging van tariewe;

(vi) die oordrag van 'n bedryfslisensie of permit;

(vii) die verandering van die naam van die betrokke onderneming;

(viii) 'n bykomende voertuig met bestaande magtiging; of

(ix) die omskakeling van 'n permit in 'n bedryfslisensie (omskakeling van radius/gebied-
gebaseerde permit na roetespesifieke bedryfslisensie in die geval van 'n minibus taxitipe of
geskeduleerde diens);

asook in die geval van 'n aansoek in (ii) tot (ix) bedoel-

(x) die nommer van die betrokke bedryfslisensie of permit;

(d) die getal en tipe voertuig of voertuie, met inbegrip van die passasierdravermoe van die voertuig of
voertuie wat by die aansoek betrokke is;

(e) die aard van die openbare vervoer of voorgenome openbare vervoer; en,

(f) die punte waartussen, die roete of roetes waaroor, of die gebied of geiede waarbinne die openbare
vervoer of voorgestelde openbare vervoer onderneem word of staan to word,

waar enige van (a) tot (f) hierbo van toepassing is, word ingevolge artikel 59 van die Wet op Nasionale
Landvervoer, 2009 (Wet No. 5 van 2009), hieronder gepubliseer.

Ingevolge regulasie 17 (4) van die Nasionale Landvervoerregulasies, 2009, moet skriftelike vertoe ter onder-
steuning of bestryding van hierdie aansoeke, binne 21 (een-en-twintig) dae vanaf die datum van hierdie publikasie,
in viervoud, of per hand ingedien word by, Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan, die betrokke Provinsiale
Reguleringsentiteit /Bedryfslisensieraad of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder en in enkelvoud Of per
hand ingedien word Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan die aansoeker by sy gepubliseerde adres [kyk (b)
hierbo].
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GOODWOOD
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X8, Goodwood, 7460, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X8,

Goodwood, 7460, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's Office, 5 Magnolia, Valencia Park, 1201.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

Kantoor, Magnolia 5, Valencia Park, 1201.

FROM/VAN: 2012/11/16 TO/TOT: 2012/11/16
FROM/VAN: 2012/11/16 TO/TOT: 2012/11/16
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OP.8249399. (2) WILLIAMS WILLIAM W ID NO 4807225140080. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2 DE LAAN 19, RAVENSMEAD, 7493. (4) NEW
APPLICATIONS. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 104 NORTHWAY STREET RAVENSMEADAND
WITHIN A PICK UP RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8253199. (2) MDUNYELWA SIYABONGA ELVIS SE ID NO 7702185571084. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 31289 TALIP STREET, MILNERTON,
MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION/LATE RENEWAL. (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS

119 DU NOON - TABLE VIEW - MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM TAXI RANK DU NOON, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD THEN RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
TILL 6TH AVENUE, MELKBOSSTRAND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
120 DU NOON - TABLE VIEW - MELKBOSSTRAND

FROM TAXI RANK DU NOON, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE, WHICH BECOMES OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE
TILL 6TH AVENUE, MELKBOSSTRAND, THEN PROCEED ALONG OTTO DU PLESSIS DRIVE,
TILL R27 WEST COAST ROAD, PROCEED OVER R27 WEST COAST ROAD, TILL N7
INTERSECTION THEN TURN RIGHT INTO N7, THEN RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD TO DU
NOON RANK.
121 DU NOON - MONTAGUE GARDENS

FROM DU NOON TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, WHICH BECOMES KOEBERG
ROAD, THEN LEFT IN MONTAGUE DRIVE, MONTAGUE GARDENS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
122 DU NOON - JOE SLOVO PARK

FROM DU NOON TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT INTO RACECOURSE ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO OMURAMBA ROAD THEN RIGHT
INTO FREEDOM WAY, AND LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD TILL CENTRE POINT, MILNERTON
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F25 DU NOON - BOTHASIG

FROM TAXI RANK IN DU NOON, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, INTO KOEBERG ROAD,
LEFT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, LEFT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO VRYBURGER
ROAD TO BOTHASIG SHOPPING CENTRE BOTHASIG AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY ONCE THE VEHICLE HAS
LEFT DU NOON NO FURTHER PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED-UP AND ON THE RETURN
JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS TO BE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING DU NOON.
F26 DU NOON - MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION MAITLAND

FROM TAXI RANK IN DU NOON, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, WHICH BECOMES KOEBERG
ROAD, ALONG KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO CORONATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION
ROAD TO MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, MAITLAND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY ONCE THE
VEHICLE HAS LEFT DU NOON NO FURTHER PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND ON
THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS TO BE DROPPED OFF BEFORE REACHING DU
NOON
F27 DU NOON - FRANKDALE

22 No. 35870 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 16 NOVEMBER 2012



FROM TAXI RANK IN DU NOON, LEFT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO N7, ALONG
THE N7, LEFT INTO FRANKDALE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. SUBJECT TO
THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY, ONCE THE VEHICLE HAS LEFT DU
NOON NO FURTHER PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS TO BE DROPPED OFF BEFORE REACHING DU NOON.

OP.8253691. (2) HENDRICKS ABDUL KADER AK ID NO 6501035148080. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 18774, WYNBERG, CAPE TOWN,
7824. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICES

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS OF MOHAMADIAH PRIMARY SCHOOL AND PLUMSTEAD
HIGH SCHOOL FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H00 - 09H00
AFTERNOON 12H00 - 17H00

OP.8254294. (2) KLEINHANS HEINRICH GUSTAV HG ID NO 5102015087082. (3)

DISTRICT: LADISMITH KP. POSTAL ADDRESS: 32 MAIN STREEET, ZOAR, 6656. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SEDAN TAXI SERVICE

FROM MY RESIDENCE SITUATED AT 32 MAINSTREET ZOAR TO BRUINTJIESHOOGTE
ALONG GRAVEL ROAD TO MAINSTREET,RIGHT WITH TAR ROAD TO PIKETBERG TO
DROEVLEI-CROSSING,LEFT TO NEW EXTENSION AND AMALIENSTEIN,RETURN TO
MAINSTREET TO KLINK LIQOUR STORE ALONG GRAVEL ROAD IN THE DIRECTION OF
THE R62 ROAD TO LADISMITH TAXI RANK IN KONINGIN STREET AND RETURN TO ZOAR
ALONG THE SANE ROUTE.

OP.8254326. (2) LAERSKOOL HERBERTSDALE ID NO 5311055063081. (3) DISTRICT:
MOSSELBAAI. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 8, HERBERTSDALE, HERBERTSDALE, 6505.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS IN MOSSELBAY TO PLACES WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND
RETURN.

OP.8254622. (2) SONDLULASHE MI ID NO 7905055847084. (3) DISTRICT:
TULBAGH. POSTAL ADDRESS: OLIFANT STRAAT 18, TULBAGH, TULBAGH, 6820. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1801814/2 FROM SONDLULASHE MI (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: TULBAGH). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1801814/2
G43 TULBAGH - CERES

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SPAR SUPERMARK TULBAGH, IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT,
REGS STASIEWEG, LINKS IN R46, LANGS R46 TOT CERES, IN VOORTREKKERSTRAAT,
LINKS IN VOSSTRAAT, REGS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE REED SE PLEIN CERES EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
G42 TULBAGH - CERES

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SPAR SUPERMARK TULBAGH, IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT,
OOR KRUISING MET STASIEWEG, REGUIT IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT TOTDAT DIT R46
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WORD, LANGS R46 TOT CERES, IN VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOSSTRAAT, REGS
IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE REED SE PLEIN CERES EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
G44 TULBAGH - GOUDA/ONRUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SPAR SUPERMARK TULBAGH, IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT,
REGS STASIEWEG, OOR KRUISING MET STASIEWEG, REGUIT IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT
TOTDAT DIT R46 WORD, LANGS R46, REGS IN R44 NA GOUDA, REGS IN MALVASTRAAT
GOUDA NA ONRUS WOONGEBIED ONRUS/GOUDA EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
877 TULBAGH - PLASE PAD 1461

VANAF HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK TE VAN DER STELSTRAAT TULBAGH, LINKS IN PAD
1461 NA PLASE MONTPELIER, LA RHONE, WAVEREN, DIGGERSHOME, TJG, ROODEZANT
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
876 TULBAGH - PLASE PAD 1476

VANAF HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK TE VAN DER STELSTRAAT TULBAGH, IN PAD 1476 NA
PLASE KRUISVALLEI, DROSDY, KAAL-DRAAI, VROLIKHEID, BLOUBANK,KLEINFONTEIN,
WINTERHOEK, MISGUND EN REMHOOGTE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
N53 TULBAGH - PLASE TULBAGH

VANAF HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TULBAGH TE VAN DER STEL STRAAT IN PAD 1476 NA
PLASE WAKKERDRAAI THEUNISKRAAL, VROLIKHEID, MULUDI, WINTERHOEK - WES EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
878 TULBAGH - TULBAGH

VANAF HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK TE VAN DER STELSTRAAT TULBAGH NA PUNTE GELEE
BINNE DIE WOONGEBIEDE VAN TULBAGH EN TERUG.
875 TULBAGH - TULBAGH SPOORWEGSTASIE

VANAF PUNTE GELEE BINNE DIE WOONGEBIEDE VAN TULBAGH, LINKS IN
STEINTHALWEG, LINKS IN MARAISTRAAT, REGS IN WATERKANTSTRAAT, LINKS IN VAN
DER STELSTRAAT, REGS IN STASIEWEG TOT BY TULBAGH SPOORWEGSTASIE EN
G45 TULBAGH - TWEE JONGEZELEN

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SPAR SUPERMARK TULBAGH, IN VAN DER STELSTRAAT,
LINKS IN T J D PAD VIA ROODEZAND NA TWEE JONGEZELEN EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE
ROETE.
ADDITIONAL ROUTES

J85.CERES - STERKSPRUIT

FROM CERES NDULI TAXI RANK, CHRIS HANI STREET, LEFT INTO CERES UNTIL
WORCESTER TO N1, DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU GAMKA, BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ABERDEEN (N9), GRAAFF-REINET, BETHESDAWEG, ALONG
R61 UNTIL QUEENSTOWN, LEFT INTO N6, ALONG N6 UNTIL ALIWAL NORTH, RIGHT
INTO LADY GREY, LEFT TO STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN TO ALIWAL NORTH, RIGHT
TO R58, ALONG R58 UNTIL COLESBERG, LEFT TO N1, BEAUFORT WEST AND RETURN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITH A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM TULBAGH TO POINTS SITUATED
IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8254635. (2) SA LONGHAULS PTY LTD ID NO 199924441607. (3) DISTRICT:
REPUBLIC OF SA. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 650765, BENMORE, JHB, 2010. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 66 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF PERSONS ON
A PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
CAPE TOWN JOHANNESBURG - PRETORIA VIA KIMBERLY
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DEPART CAPE TOWN STATION OLD MARIN DRIVE PARKING. TURN OUT FOUR WAY RIGHT
AND DRIVE ON WITH OLD MARINE DRIVE OUT OF PARKING AREA. CIVIC CENTRE TURN
LEFT IN CIVIC AVENUE UNTIL ROBOT. TURN RIGHT INTO HERTZOG BOULEVARD. AT
THE ROBOT TURN LEFT INTO OLDS WALD PIROW AVENUE. CARRY ON UNTIL TABLE BAY
BOULEVARD. RIGHT INTO TABLE BAY BOULEVARD AND STRAIGHT ONTO N1. PROCEED
ON THE N1 UNTIL DURBANVILLE OFF RAMP. TAKE DURBANVILLE OFF RAMP. AT THE
ROBOT TURN LEFT INTO DURBANVILLE ROAD. CARRY ON UNTIL LODGE ON THE LEFT
HAND SIDE. DRIVE BACK INTO DURBANVILLE ROAD AND TAKE N1 UNTIL THE PAARL
OFF RAMP ON THE LEFT INTO PAARL AND BACK ON THE N1 TO DU TOITSKLOOF STOP
BY THE TOLL PLAZA. FROM THE TOLL PLAZA VIA DU TOITSKLOOF PASS ON THE N1
TO WORCESTER STOP BY BERGSIG MOTORS NEXT TO N1, 3.5 KM BEFORE THE OFF
RAMP TO WORCESTER DEPART BERGSIG MOTORS AND CARRY ON THE N1 TO TOUWS
RIVER, STOP BY KOMKYK MOTORS AT TOUWS RIVER.
DEPART KOMKYK MOTORS AND CARRY ON THE N1. CARRY ON UNTIL LAINSBURG. IN
LAINSBURG STOP IN VOORTREKKER STREET BY THE SHELL ULTRA CITY AND CARRY ON
THE VOORTREKKER STREET ON THE N1. STOP BY PRINCE ALBERT ROAD ON THE N1.
DEPART AND CARRY ON THE N1 TO LEEU GAMKA. STOP BY LEEU GAMKA ON THEN1.
DEPART AND CARRY ON THE N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST. PROCEED INTO BEAUFORT WEST
ON DONKINS STREET AND STOP BY THE OASIS HOTEL. DEPART OASIS HOTEL AND
CARRY ON THE N1 TO THREE SISTERS. STOP BY THE SHELL SERVICE STATION AT
THREE SISTERS. PROCEED ON THE N12 TOWARDS VICTORIA WEST. TURN LEFT AT THE
N12 ON VICTORIA WEST. N12 TOWARDS VICTORIA WEST CHANGES TO VOORTREKKER
STREET. STOP AT GARAGE AT VOORTREKKER STREET.
DEPART FROM WG GARAGE ON VOORTREKKER STREET, PROCEED OVER FOURWAY STOP.
VOORTREKKER STREET CHANGES TO N12. PROCEED ON THE N12 TOWARDS BRITSTOWN.
STOP INFRONT OF THE TRANSKAROO HOTEL. DEPART FROM THE TRANSKAROO HOTEL,
PROCEED ALONG HOOF STREET. HOOF STREET CHANGES TO N12. PROCEED ON THE N12
TOWARDS HOPETOWN. HOPETOWN ALONG N12, TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET. STOP IN
FRONT OF THE RADNOR HOTEL. DEPART FROM THE RADNOR HOTEL STOP. TURN RIGHT
INTO WUUD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO N12 TO KIMBERLEY. N12 CHANGES INTO
MEMORIAL ROAD TURN LEFT INTO DU TOITSPAN STREET. STOP IN FRONT OF THE
HOTEL. DEPART FROM THE HOTEL STOP. TURN LEFT INTO LENNOX STREET AND ALONG
RIGHT INTO BULTFONTEIN ROAD. TURN RIGHT INTO CECIL SUSSMAN AND AGAIN INTO
TRANSVAAL STREET CHANGES INTO N12 TO WOLMARANDSTAD. PROCEED ON THE N12
TOWARDS WOLMARANSTGAD. N12 CHANGES TO BROAD BEND STREET AT FOURWAY STOP.
STOP IN FRONT OF THE HOTEL MARITZ.
DEPART FROM THE HOTEL MARITZ STOP IN BROARD BEND STREET. BROARD BEND
STREET CHANGES TO N12. PROCEED ON THE N12 TOWARDS KLERKSDORP TURN RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER STREET. TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, LEFT INTO KOCK
STREET AND LEFT INTO KERK STREET. STOP IN KERK STREET BY THE TOWN COUNCIL
BUS TERMINUS. DEPART FROM THE TOWN COUNCIL BUS TERMINUS STOP AND PROCEED
ALONG KERK STREET. TURN RIGHT INTO R29 TO POTCHEFSTROOM. PROCEED ON R29
TOWARDS POTCHEFSTROOM, R29 CHANGES TO POTGIETER STREET. PROCEED ON
POTGIETER STREET UNTIL TOWN COUNCIL PARKING AREA STOP ALONG POTGIETER
STREET AND CHANGES TO R29 TO JOHANNES BURG. PROCEED WITH R29 WHICH
CHANGES TO N1 NORTH AND N1 NORTH SPLIT TO N12 TO M2 EAST TO M1 NORTH.
PROCEED ON M1 UNTIL OFF RAMP WITH SMITH STREET (M10) TAKE OFF RAMP SMITH
STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO LEYDS STREET AND STOP AT JOHANNESBURG PARK
STATION. DEPART JOHANNESBURG PARK STATION FROM LEYDS STREET INTO RISSIK
STREET. TURN LEFT AT RISSIK STREET INTO WOLMARANS STREET (M10). PROCEED
ALONG WOLMARANS STREET AND TURN RIGHT TOWARDS THE ON RAMP TO PRETORIA M1.
PROCEED ALONG THE M1 AND TAKE THE OFF RAMP TOWARDS CALTEX STAR STOP
MIDRAND. STOP AT CALTEX STAR STOP (BJ'S) MIDRAND. DEPART CALTEX STAR STOP
(BJ'S) MIDRAND TOWARDS PRETORIA N1, PROCEED ON N1 TOWARDS PRETORIA.
PROCEED ON N1 TOWARDS PRETORIA UNTIL OFF RAMP R101 EAST MONUMENT
(VOORTREKKER HOOGTE MONUMENT).TURN RIGHT AT ROBOT AND FOLLOW THE SIGNS
TOWARDS THE CITY. TURN LEFT INTO EEUFEES ROAD (M7 FONTEINDAL). TURN LEFT
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TOWARDS CITY. PROCEED INTO BOSMAN STREET. FOLLOW THE TURN INTO SHEIDING
STREET. TURN LEFT AT THE ROBOT AND STOP AT PRETORIA STATION. DEPART
PRETORIA STATION TO CAPE TOWN IN OPPOSITE DIRECTION. STOP AND ROUTES
THROUGH TOWNS AND CITIES AS DIRECTED BY THE LOCAL MUNICIPAL AUTHORITIES.
RETURN ROUTES ALSO DIRECTED BY LOCAL MUNICIPALITIES. STOP AND DROP OFFS
WILL BE AS PER ATTACHED SCHEDULE.
RETURN ROUTE

PRETORIA - JOHANNESBURG - CAPE TOWN VIA KIMBERLEY

DEPART FROM PRETORIA STATION ROADLINK OFFICES INTO EEUFEES ROAD (M17
FONTENDAL) AND STRAIGHT TOWARDS N1 SOUTH BEN SCHOEMAN HIGHWAY. PROCEED ON
THE N1 UNTIL OFF RAMP CALTEX (BJ'S) STOP AT CALTEX STAR STOP (BJ'S)
MIDRAND. DEPART FROM CALTEX STAR STOP (BJ'S) AND PROCEED ALONG THE N1
SOUTH. N1 BECOMES M1. PROCEED UNTIL SMITH STREET OFF RAMP (M10).TAKE
SMITH STREET OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT AT THE ROBOT INTO SMITH STREET.
PROCEED ALONG SMITH STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO BICCARD STREET AND TURN
LEFT INTO LEYDS STREET AND STOP AT JOHANNESBURG STATION.
DEPART JOHANNESBURG STATION IN LEYDS STREET INTO RISSIK STREET. TURN LEFT
FROM RISSIK STREET INTO WOLMARANS STREET (M10). PROCEED ALONG WOLMARANS
STREET AND TURN RIGHT TOWARDS THE BLOEMFONTEIN ON RAMP M1 SOUTH. M1 SOUTH
BECOMES M12. M12 BECOMES N1 SOUTH. PROCEED ALONG THE N1 AND TURN RIGHT
INTO N12 TOWARDS POTCHEFSTROOM. N12 BECOMES POTGIETER STREET. STOP AT
TOWN COUNCIL PARKING AREA. DEPART TOWN COUNCIL PARKING AREA TOWARDS
KLERKSDORP. POTGIETER STREET BECOMES N12 AND PROCEED TOWARDS TOWN COUNCIL
BUS TERMINUS STOP. DEPART TOWN COUNCIL BUS TERMINUS STOP AND PROCEED
TOWARDS WOLMARANSTAD. PROCEED ALONG N12 CHANGES TO BROAD BEND STREET.
STOP AT HOTEL MARITZ. DEPART HOTEL MARITZ TOWARDS KIMBERLEY. N12 CHANGES
TO TRANSVAAL STREET. PROCEED ALONG TRANSVAAL STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUSSMNA STREET. TURN LEFT INTO BULDFONTEIN STREET AND AGAIN INTO LENNOX
STREET. STOP AT THE HOTEL. DEPART HOTEL AND TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOITSPAN.
PROCEED UNTIL RIGHT TURN INTO MEMORIAL ROAD. MEMORIAL ROAD BECOMES N12.
PROCEED UNTIL HOPETOWN AND STOP AT RANDOR HOTEL. DEPART RANDOR HOTEL
TOWARDS BRITSTOWN ON THE N12. N12 CHANGES TO HOOF STREET AND STOP AT THE
TRANSKAROO HOTEL TOWARDS VICTORIA WEST. N12 BECOMES VOORTREKKER STREET
AND STOP AT THE WG GARAGE. DEPART WG GARAGE TOWARDS THREE SISTERS. N12
JOIN INTO N1. STOP AT SHELL SERVICE STATION THREE SISTERS. DEPART SHELL
SERVICE THREE SISTERS TOWARDS BEAUFORT WEST. STOP AT OASIS HOTEL IN
BEAUFORT WEST.
DEPART OASIS HOTEL BEAUFORT WEST TOWARDS LEEU GAMKA ON THE N1 TOWARDS
PRINCE ALBERT. STOP BY PRINCE ALBERT ON THE N1. DEPART PRINCE ALBERT
TOWARDS LAINSBURG. STOP AT LAINSBURG VOORTREKKER STREET SHELL ULTRA CITY.
DEPART SHELL ULTRA CITY LAINSBURG TOWARDS TOUWS RIVER. STOP BY KOMKYK
MOTORS AT TOUWS RIVER. DEPART KOMKYK MOTORS TOUWSRIVER TOWARDS WORCESTER.
STOP BY BERG MOTORS (SHELL) AT WORCESTER. DEPART BERG MOTOR (SHELL)
WORCESTER TOWARDS DU TOITSKLOOF PASS ON THE N1. PROCEED UNTIL PAARL OFF
RAMP. LEFT AT PAARL OFF RAMP AND PROCEED TO SHELL GARAGE. STOP AT SHELL
GARAGE. DEPART SHELL GARAGE PAARL TOWARDS N1 TO CAPE TOWN. PROCEED ON THE
N1 UNTIL DURBANVILLE OFF RAMP. AT ROBOT TURN RIGHT CARRY ON UNTIL CITY
LODGE ON THE LEFT. STOP AT THE CITY LODGE. DEPART CITY LODGE TOWARDS N1
SOUTH CAPE TOWN. PROCEED ON THE N1 SOUTH TOWARDS CAPE TOWN UNTIL TABLE
BAY BOULEVARD AND TURN RIGHT INTO HEERENGRACHT STREET. PROCEED UNTIL TURN
INTO OLD MARINE DRIVE STOP CAPE TOWN STATION. STOP AND ROUTES THROUGH
TOWNS AND CITIES AS DIRECTED BY LOCAL MUNICIPAL AUTHORITIES. RETURN ROUTE
ALSO DIRECTED BY LOCAL MUNICIPALITIES. STOP AND DROP OFFS WILL BE AS PER
ATTACHED SCHEDULE.
DAILY DEPARTURE SCHEDULE
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TOWN
- - - -

ARRIVING DEPARTURE

CAPE TOWN STATION HEERENGRACHT
OLD MARINE DRIVE
BELLVILLE CITY LODGE 14:15 14:30
PAARL (SHELL GARAGE) 14:15 15:00
WORCESTER(SHELL ULTRA CITY) 15:25 15:30
LAINGSBURG(SHELL ULTRA CITY) 17:15 17:45
BEAUFORT WEST(OASIS HOTEL) 19:55 20:00
VICTORIA WEST 20:55 21:00
TOWN ARRIVING DEPARTURE

BRITSTOWN 22:40 22:45
HOPETOWN 00:10 00:15
KIMBERLEY 01:25 01:30
BLOEMHOF 03:45 03:50
WOLMARANSTAD 04:35 04:40
KLERKSDORP 05:25 05:30
POTCHEFSTROOM 05:55 06:00
JOHANNESBURG STATION 07:30 07:45
MIDRAND 08:15 08:20
PRETORIA STATION 08:45
TOWN ARRIVING DEPARTURE
----
PRETORIA STATION
MIDRAND 12:00
JOHANNESBURG STATION 12:45
POTCHEFSTROOM 14:20
KLERKSDORP 15:20
WOLMARANSTAD 16:30

11;45
12:05
13:00
14:50
15:25
16:35

OP.8254825. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533863/8 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1533863/8
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIT PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBNON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, STANFORD, GANSBAAI LANGS HERMANUS PAD TOT BY HERMANUS.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE, GRABOUW LEFT IN MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARMRETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD, RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM, RIGHT TO MARA FARM, LEFT EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP
ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD
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VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN
FINE PLAAS, LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN
PLAAS, LINKS IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN
BERG EN DAL PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN
CANNINGCROFT PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS,
REGS IN BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS,
REGS IN BOEMERANG, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN
WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER
PLAAS EN PROTEA PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI
PLAAS, LINKS NA KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA
GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS EN TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN
ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS
NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG NA LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA
DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT FARM, LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA
APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS,
REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR
PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN PANORAMA, LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA
GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD, KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER
CAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800 GRABOUW - HOUWHOEK

FROM THE TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAINSTREET, GRABOU, ALONG MAI9N
ROAD, LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF
TO GLEN FRUIT, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUITAND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT ONTO N2,
ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE
AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT
TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL
HOUW HOEK AND RETUN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN, GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET,
LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON,
RIGHT INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET, CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINET, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG
R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN
ADDITIONAL ROUTE

GRABOUW - ELLIOTDALE
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GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321 THROUGH VILLIERSDORP,
ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1,R61 LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST,GRAAFF REINET
PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST,BEDFORT,ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT ALICE, QONCE,
QUMRHA ,BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA,UMTATA,MQANDULI,ELLIOTDALE AND RETURN.

OP.8254827. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1797482/0 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (22 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1797482/0
697 GRABOUW-PINEVIEW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, REGS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN STEENBRASWEG, REGS IN GRANNY SMITHSTRAAT, REGS IN
PARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG PINEVIEW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
699 GRABOUW-VILLIERSDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN NA
ELGIN STASIE EN OAK VALLEY PLAAS, TERUG IN VILLIERSDORP PAD, REGS IN NA
GLEN ELGIN PLAAS, REGS NA MARA PLAAS, LINKS NA EIKENHOF PLAAS, WEER IN
VILLIERSDORP PAD NA VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D92 GRABOUW-CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT
INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800 GRABOUW-HOUWHOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO
N2, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
700 GRABOUW-VILJOENSHOOPPAD

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN
FINE PLAAS, LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN
PLAAS, LINKS IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN
BERG EN DAL PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN
CANNINGCROFT PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS,
REGS IN BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS,
REGS IN BOEMERANG, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN
WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER
PLAAS EN PROTEA PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI
PLAAS, LINKS NA KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA
GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS EN TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN
ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS
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NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG NA LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA
DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT FARM, LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA
APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS,
REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR
PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN PANORAMA, LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA
GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ADDITIONAL ROUTES

CHARTER SERVICE

SPECIAL HIRE TRIPS

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
GRABOUW - ELLIOTDALE

GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT INTO R321,ALONG R321 THROUGH VILLIERSDORP,
ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1,R61 LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST,GRAAFF REINET,
PEARSTON,SOMERSET EAST,BEDFORT,ADELAIDE,FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, QONCE,
QUMRHA,BUTTERWORTH,IDUTYWA,UMTATA,MQANDULI,ELLIOTDALE AND RETURN.

OP.8254828. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533862/8 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (13 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1533862/8
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
964 GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIN PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBANON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, STANFORD, GAANSBAAI, LANGS HERMANSU PAD TOT BY HERMANUS.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD, KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO
SQUATTERCAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800-GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO
N2, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
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PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700-GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT
INTO ERICA FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO
FINE FARM LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN
FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG
EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO
CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT
INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT
INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND
WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND
PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
699-GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92-GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT
INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321,
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF STUDENTS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN GRABOUW TO
CALEDON BOLAND COLLEGE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 15H30 - 17H00
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ADDITIONAL ROUTES

N57.GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321 TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN
RIGHT ON R61 TO ABEDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAFF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK
TO TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN
ON THE SAME ROUTE.
GRABOUW - ELLIOTDALE

GRABOUW TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT INTO R321,ALONG R321 YHROUGH VILLIERSDORP,
ALONG R43,RIGHT INTO N1,R61 LAINGSBURG,BEAUFORT WEST,GRAAF REINET,
PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, BEDFORD, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, QONCE,
QUMRHA, BUTTERWORTH,IDUTYWA,UMTATA,MQANDULI,ELLIOTDALE AND RETURN.

OP.8254931. (2) THYS WILLIAM DANIEL WD ID NO 5911215137087. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: LAKAYSTRAAT 52, TENNANTVILLE, STELLENBOSCH,
7600. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1793981/0 FROM THYS WILLIAM
DANIEL WD (9 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1793981/0
CHARTER SERVICES:
****************
FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 21 BRIDGE STREET PLAKKENBERG INDUSTRY
STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL ROUTES

CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 52 LAKAY STREET, TENNANTVILLE, STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROMPICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 52 LAKAY STREET, TENNANTVILLE, STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLARS SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED AT
KHAYAMANDI, IDASVALLEY, CLOETESVILLE TO THEIR RESPECTIVES SCHOOLS,
A.F.LOUW PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING: 07H00 - 08H00
AFTERNOON:14H00 - 14H30
STAFF SERVICE

THE COVEYANCE OF EMPLOYEES FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN
TENNAVILLE,STELLENBOSCH TO THEIR WORKPLACE,FIRST CAPE VINEYARDS AND
RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING; 06H30 - 07H00
AFTERNOON; 07H00 - 17H30
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OP.8255096. (2) HALA MAVETHU NELSON MN ID NO 7001065800089. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3207 TABATA STREET, ZONE 7, THEMBALETHU,
GEORGE, 6529. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE IN THEMBALETHU AND
ROSEMORE TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS DENNEOORD PRIMARY, ST. PAULS AND
SKULPIELAND CRECHE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING: 06:30 - 08:00
AFTERNOON: 13:30 - 16:00
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM THE PLACE OF BUSINESS 3207 TABAT STREET, THEMBALETHU WITH PICK UP
POINTS WITHIN THEMBALETHU AND GEORGE TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255106. (2) YILIWE JONGANI J ID NO 6201056222084. (3) DISTRICT:
CERES. POSTAL ADDRESS: 26 ZIBONELE AVENUE, NDULI, CERES, 6835. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
H16 NDULI - NIEWEDORP (CERES)

FROM TAXI RANK IN CHRIS HANI ROAD NDULI, LEFT VOORTREKKER, RIGHT VOS
STREET INTO NIEUWEDORP TAXI RANK, CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K1 NDULI - STERKSPRUIT

FROM NDULI TAXI RANK NDULI, TURN RIGHT INTO CHRIS HANI DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO R46 THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, THEN INTO R46, TURN LEFT INTO
R301, TURN LEFT INTO R43, TURN LEFT INTO N1 (NEAR WORCESTER), PROCEED
WITH N1 THROUGH DE DOORNS, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, PRINCE ALBERT, LEEU-
GAMKA, VIA BEAUFORT WEST, TURN RIGHT INTO R61, TURN LEFT INTO N9 (NEAR
ABERDEEN), PROCEED ON N9 VIA GRAAFF-REINET, PROCEED ON N9 VIA
BETHESDAWEG, TURN RIGHT INTO R61 VIA CRADOCK, PROCEED ON R61 THROUGH
TARKASTAD, PROCEED ON R61 VIA QUEENSTOWN, TURN LEFT INTO N6 VIA
JAMESTOWN, ALIWAL NOORD, TURN RIGHT INTO R58 VIA LADY GREY, TURN LEFT
INTO 8392 TO STERKSPRUIT, RETURN WITH 8392, RIGHT INTO R58 VIA ALIWAL
NOORD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA BURGERSDORP, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED ON R58 VIA
VENTERSTAD, PROCEED ON R58 VIA COLESBERG, TURN LEFT ON N1 (NEAR
COLESBERG), PROCEED ON N1 VIA HANOVER, RICHMOND, THREE SISTERS, BEAUFORT
WEST, LEEU GAMKA, PRINCE ALBERT, LAINGSBURG, TOUWSRIVER, DE DOORNS, TURN
RIGHT INTO R43 (NEAR WORCESTER), RIGHT INTO R301, RIGHT INTO R46 THROUGH
VOORTREKKER ROAD, CERES, PROCEED ON R46, TURN RIGHT INTO CHRIS HANI
DRIVE, NDULI TO THE NDULI TAXI RANK.

OP.8255108. (2) MOHAMMED IERNAAN SAYED IS ID NO 8304155014085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 209 5TH AVENUE, GRASSY PARK, 7941. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO.209 5TH AVENUE GRASSY PARK 7941 TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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OP.8255109. (2) NGWEVUSHE M ID NO 7801095563080. (3) DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 1552 SKINE ROAD, MASIPHUMELELE, FISH HOEK, 7975. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO.ERF 1552 SKINA ROAD MASIPHUMELELE 7975 TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255119. (2) NGQAME YOLISWA ALBERTINA YA ID NO 5206070989080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 40 ORANGE ROAD CAPTICAL, VRYGRAND,
VRYGRAND, 7945. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 40 ORANGE ROAD CAPTICAL VRYGROND TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255120. (2) KHONZANI LINDA PATRICK LP ID NO 7406115674089. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35270 HARARE, KANTI STREET,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 35270 KANTI STREET HARARE KHAYELITSHA TO PLACES WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255122. (2) APRIL MIVUYO M ID NO 7106265692085. (3) DISTRICT:
STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: 77 SOKUQALA STREET, KAYAMANDI,
STELLENBOSCH, 7600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM 77 SOKUQALA STREET
KAYAMANDI STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN.

OP.8255124. (2) SOYEYE D D ID NO 7910185398081. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 60 ERNIE BATT CRESCENT, KTC, GUGULETHU, 7755. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM 60 ELYBED KTC NYANGA
EAST TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255132. (2) NOGAVU ANDILE A ID NO 6304245412085. (3) DISTRICT: EERSTE
RIVER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 78 LANGENI STREET, DRIFTSANDS, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN DRIFTSANDS TO THEIR
RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS IN MITCHELLS PLAIN AND LENTEGEUR AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE
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PICK UPS
6H3OAM
15H00PM
CHARTER SERVICE

DROP OFFS
8HOOAM
17H00PM

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 25KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN
DRIFTSANDS TO POINTS WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE WESTERN CAPE AND
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255134. (2) ZWELINJANI Z Z ID NO 7209015669088. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 19411 DWIHI STREET, BLOEMKOMBOS, KRAAIFONTEIN,
7570. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS TO
POINTS WITHIN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE WESTERN CAPE AND REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255135. (2) ZUKELO NF ID NO 7307150874081. (3) DISTRICT: WORCESTER.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 526 MASHODI STREET, ZWELETHEMBA, WORCESTER, 0001. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN WORCESTER TO THEIR
RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS IN THE BOUNDARIES OF THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

PICK UPS
6HOOAM
15HOOPM
CHARTER SERVICE

DROP OFFS
8HOOAM
16HOOPM

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED IN WORCESTER TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255155. (2) MAJOVA LIZWI L ID NO 7101175707081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: CROSS ROAD, PHILIPPI EAST, PHILIPPI EAST, 7750.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 8341 NQUMA, LOWER CROSSRAOD, PHILLIPI EAST TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA,
PHILLIPI, SAMORA, CROSSROADS, GUGULETU TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY
WESPOORT PRIMARY, CORNFLOWER PRIMARY, LANTANA PRIMARY, SIKELALA PRIMARY,
MITCHELLS PLAIN PRIMARY, DUNESIDE PRIMARY A2 BERMAN PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: 7AM - 8AM
AFTERNOONS: 14:30 - 15:30
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OP.8255156. (2) MAJOVA LIZWI L ID NO 7101175707081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: CROSS ROAD, PHILIPPI EAST, PHILIPPI EAST, 7750.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 8341 NQUMA, LOWER CROSSRAOD, PHILLIPI EAST TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN KHAYELITSHA,
PHILLIPI, SAMORA, CROSSROADS, GUGULETU TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY
WESPOORT PRIMARY, CORNFLOWER PRIMARY, LANTANA PRIMARY, SIKELALA PRIMARY,
MITCHELLS PLAIN PRIMARY, DUNESIDE PRIMARY A2 BERMAN PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: 7AM - 8AM
AFTERNOON: 14:30 - 15:30

OP.8255162. (2) XENGESHE SIMPHIWE KEVIN SK ID NO 7003037285084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: J6180, BRICK AND CLAM HOSTEL, NYANGA
EAST, 7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
F22.KHAYELITSHA - LANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVE,
RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO LOCATION, ACROSS SYMPHONY WAY,
CROSS EISLEBEN ROAD, CROSS EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO NY1, INTO VALHALLA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO PLAKKIES ROAD TO NETREG RAILWAY STATION/ TAXI RANK, INTO
PLAKKIES ROAD, LEFT INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, LEFT INTO JAKKALSVLEI ROAD,
RIGHT INTO BONTEHEUWEL AVE, CROSS VANGUARD DRIVE TO LANGA, INTO
WASHINGTON STREET, TO TAXI RANK IN WASHINGTON STREET, RIGHT INTO SANDILE
AVE TO LANGA RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO
THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN LANGA AND NOT
PICKED-UP.
F23.KHAYELITSHA - LANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU AVE, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO BUNGA
AVE, RIGHT INTO WASHINGTON STREET, PASS LANG POLICE STATION, LEFT INTO
JUNGLE WALK AVE, VIA LANGA RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO SANDILE AVE, LEFT
INTO WASHINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN LANGA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN
LANGA AND
NOT PICKED-UP.
E79.KUWAIT - HARARE

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND
DRIFTSAND, INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW
WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI
ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, LEFT INTO NTLAZANE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEVE
BIKO ROAD, LEFT INTO BUKWAYO ROAD, RIGHT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO
FUNZA STREET, INTO KUYASA, INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, INTO MAKAYA OSCAR
MPETHA, INTO TAMBO ROAD, INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD TO HARARE AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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E80.KUWAIT - MAKAZA

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND
DRIFTSAND, INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW
WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI
ROAD, LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD, INTO LWANDLE DRIVE, INTO ALBERTINA SISULU,
INTO MONGEZI ROAD, INTO LAWULO, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO TUTUAVE,
RIGHT INTO LINDELA ROAD TO MAKAZA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E81.KUWAIT - MACASSAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO
BONGA DRIVE (M45), INTO SULANI DRIVE, INTO NYATHI AVE, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA ROAD, INTO CEKECHA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255166. (2) MAGGOTT NAWAAL N ID NO 7201090095081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 ALPINE CRESCENT, MORGAN VILLAGE WESTGATE,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, 7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS
VLEI AVENUE, BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 3 ALPINE CRESENT, MORGAN VILLAGE WESTGATE,
MITCHELLS PLAIN TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN MORGAN
VILLAGE, WOODLANDS, RONDEVLEI, WESTRIDGE, ROCKLANDS, PORTLANDS, BEDCON
VALLEY TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY MITCHELLS PLAIN PRIMARY,
PARKHURG PRIMARY, PORLANDS PRIMARY, HARVESTER PRIMARY, ROCKLANDS HIGH,
MONDALE HIGH, WESTVILLE PRIMARY.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06H45 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 12H00 - 16H00

OP.8255167. (2) LOTTERING MELANIE M ID NO 6409190204088. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 SANDRA ROAD, COLORADO PARK, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS PLACES OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 15 SANDRA ROAD, COLORADO TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN COLORADO PARK
TO THEIR RESPECTED SCHOOLS NAMELY WEST END PRIMARY, PRINCETON HIGH
SCHOOL, MITCHELLS PLAIN PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 07HOOAM - 08:OOAM
AFTERNOON 13H3OPM - 15:OOPM
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OP.8255168. (2) HERCULES JACOBUS JOHN JJ ID NO 5512295098080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 13 CARNATION STREET, LENTERGEUR,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, 7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS
VLEI AVENUE, BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 13 CARNATION STREET, LENTEGEUR MITCHELLS PLAIN TO POINTS
WITIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESPECTIVE RESIDENCES SITUATED IN
LENTEGEUR, EASTRIDGE, WESTRIDGE AND COLORADO PARK TO THEIR RESPECTED
SCHOOLS NAMELY CORNFLOWR PRIMARY, LANTANA PRIMARY, PORTLANDS PRIMARY AND
SPRINGDALE PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:30 AM
AFTERNOON 12:45PM - 15:45PM

OP.8255170. (2) SISAM DEREK D ID NO 6010145051085. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 5 PETER LAMB CLOSE, NEW WOODLANDS, MITCHELLS PLAIN, 7785
C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE, BONTEHEUWEL,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 5 PETER LAMB CLOSE NEW WOODLANDS MITCHELLS PLAIN TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONYEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN LENTEGEUR
MORGENSTER COLORADO PARK, TAFELSIG TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL RIDGEVILLE
PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:OOAM - 08:30AM
AFTERNOON 13:30AM - 16:30PM

OP.8255171. (2) WESSON GAVIN ALBERT GA ID NO 6712105174084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 31 FLAMINGO CRESCENT, COLORADO PARK, MITCHELLS
PLAIN, 7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS 31 FLAMINGO CRESCENT COLORADO PARK MITCHELLS PLAIN
WITH A PICK UP RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN COLORADO,
WOODLANDS, LENTEGEUR, PORTLANDS, ROCKLANDS, TAFELSIG TO THEIR RESPECTIVE
SHCOOLS NAMELY MITCHELLS PLAIN, WESTRIDGE HIGH, ROCKLANDS HIGH, MONTEGUE
PRIMARY AND MONDALE HIGH AND RETURN.
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TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:50AM - 08:00AM
AFTERNOON 13:00AM - 15:45PM

OP.8255172. (2) ROOPEN MOGAMAT FAUD MF ID NO 5209145125086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 HANSEASSENBORN, NEW WOODLANDS, MITCHELLS
PLAIN, 7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 3 HANSEASSENBORN NEW WOODLANDS MITCHELLS PLAIN TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN LENTEGEUR,
PHILIPPI THE FARM TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL WEST END PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:30AM
AFTERNOON 13:30AM - 15:30PM

OP.8255173. (2) BOTMAN WALTER DAVID WD ID NO 5103285107089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 AZALEA WAY, LENTEGEUR, MITCHELL'S PLAIN, 7789
C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE, BONTEHEUWEL,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS PLACE OF BUSINESS
SIUTATED AT 3 GEORGIA CRESCENT COLORADO PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN COLORADO
PARK TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS HIGHLANDS DRIVE PRIMARY, PRINCETON HIGH,
MONTEGUE DRIVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:45AM - 08:30
AFTERNOON 12:30AM - 15:30PM

OP.8255174. (2) ADAMS ILHAAM I ID NO 6903030287089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35 ERICA STREET, LENTEGEUR, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 35 ERICA STREET LENTEGEUR MITCHELLS PLAIN TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN LENTEGEUR,
BEACON VALLEY, EASTRIDGE, ROCKLANDS, WESTRIDGE, PORTLANDS TO THEIR
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RESPECTIVE SCHOOL LIEBEECK PRIMARY, PARKHURST PRIMARY, 3 BEARS EDUCARE
AND JIREH EDUCARE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 05:00 AM - 08:30AM
AFTERNOON 13:00PM - 18:00PM

OP.8255175. (2) DOMINGO LESLIE L ID NO 4511195082088. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 RUSSELL HARVEY ROAD, NEW WOODLANDS, MITCHELLS
PLAIN, 7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS PLACE OF BUSINESSS
SITUATED AT 21 RUSSELL HARVEY ROAD NEW WOODLANDS TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCES SITUATED IN TAFELSIG,
KHAYELITSHA, PHILIPPI, CROSSROADS AND HEINZ PARK TO THEIR RESPECTIVE
SCHOOLS WEST END PRIMARY, MERRYDALE PRIMARY, SPRINGDALE PRIMARY AND
RETURN
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:30AM
AFTERNOON 12:00AM - 15:30PM

OP.8255176. (2) ADAMS EBRAHIMA E ID NO 5310025111087. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35 ERICA STREET, LENTEGEUR, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
7785 C/O BONTEHEUWEL TAXI ASSOCIATION 146A, JANKKALS VLEI AVENUE,
BONTEHEUWEL, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS OF PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 35 ERICA STREET LENTEGEUR TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDENCE SITUATED IN LENTEGEUR,
BEACON VALLEY AND EASTRIDGE TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY WEST
POORT, SPINE ROAD HIGH SCHOOL AND THREE BEARS EDUCARE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 06:30AM - 08:OOAM
AFTERNOON 13:00PM - 15:30PM

OP.8255178. (2) NOGCAZI SIPHIWO CALVIN SC ID NO 6405055774082. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 1 ROOM 3, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
977 KHAYELITSHA - GATESVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C, KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE EXT, LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
TAXI RANK AT GATESVILLE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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979 KHAYELITSHA - ATHLONE

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C, KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE EXT, LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
DOBSON STREET TO TAXI RANK AT ATHLONE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D29 KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C, KHAYELITSHA, RIGHT INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE EXTENSION, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO RAPENBERG/FOREST DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD BECOMES DURBAN ROAD, ALONG DURBAN ROAD INTO
TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D30 KHAYELITSHA - WOODSTOCK

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C, KHAYELITSHA RIGHT INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE EXTENSION, LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO RAPENBERG/FOREST DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, KLIPFONTEIN ROAD BECOMES DURBAN ROAD, ALONG
DURBAN ROAD, INTO ST PETERS ROAD RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, MOWBRAY, ALONG
MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES VICTORIA ROAD TO SEARLE STREET, WOODSTOCK SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP BETWEEN MAIN ROAD,
MOWBRAY AND SEARLE STREET, WOODSTOCK.
E79 KUWAIT - HARARE

FROM SITE C, KUWAIT RANK LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU LEFT INTO MAPHONGWANA
AVENUE RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD VIA LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND OLD FAURE ROAD
BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD RIGHT INTO MEW WAY LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD RIGHT
INTO KUSASA ROAD RIGHT INTO MAKABENI ROAD LEFT INTO SPINE ROAD LEFT INTO
NTLAZANE ROAD RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO ROAD LEFT INTO BUKWAYO ROAD RIGHT
INTO NCUMO ROAD RIGHT INTO FUNZA STREET VIA KUYASA INTO WALTER SISULU
ROAD VIA MAKAYA OSCAR MPETHA INTO TAMBO ROAD INTO BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD TO
HARARE AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
E80 KUWAIT - MAKAYA

FROM SITE C, KUWAIT RANK LEFT INTO MAPHONGWANA AVENUE RIGHT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD VIA LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND OLD FAURE ROAD BACK INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD RIGHT INTO MEW WAY LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD RIGHT INTO KUSASA
ROAD RIGHT INTO MAKABENI ROAD LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE INTO TUTU AVENUE RIGHT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD INTO LINDELA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE
E81 KUWAIT - MACASSAR

FROM SITE C, KUWAIT RANK RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD RIGHT INTO MEW WAY LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD LEFT INTO BONGA DRIVE (M45)
INTO SULANI DRIVE INTO NYATHI AVENUE INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD RIGHT INTO
FUKUTHA ROAD INTO CEKETHA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
29 KHAYELITSHA - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT SITE C, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TOWARDS MEW WAY, LEFT
AT TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, PROCEED ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD TO
TAXI RANK AT EASTERN SIDE OF MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION MOWBRAY AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E98-KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
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ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
060-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS
TOWN, MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
061-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST,
GRABOUW, CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP,
PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR PEDDIE AND RAY TO KING
WILLIAMS TOWN MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E97-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72,
ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED -UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51-KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT
ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER
STRAIGHT TO MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20-KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56, ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT
TSOLO AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61-KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT
ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L80-KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT
TO WILLOWVALE AND RETURN.
537 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST,
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RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT
ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT,
MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C38-KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
F55-KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L79-KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E9-KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN, ALONG N2
TO THE AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO
THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG
VOORTREKKER ROAD WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL,
TURN RIGHT INTO LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL
PLAZA, PROCEED ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST.
JOHN'S ROAD TO THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORT WEST EXPRESS WAY,
PROCEED ALONG NORTH WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN
INTO EAST LONDON TAXI CITY RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8255179. (2) WYNGAARD KURT WESLEY KW ID NO 7808025079087. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 55B CAMILIA STREET, BONTHEUWEL, 7764.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS OF EXCELSIOR PRIMARY SCHOOL,PAROW EAST PRIMARY
SCHOOL,WESTCLIFF SCHOOL OF SKILLS,CHRIST GENERATION CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AND
DUNATOS REMEDIAL SCHOOL FROM THEIR RESIDENCES TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOL
AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

06H20-08H30 (MORNING)
13H00-16H00 (AFTERNOON)

OP.8255182. (2) APLOON COLIN JACOBUS CJ ID NO 6903295174089. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 1219 DAVID STREET, BELLVILLE SOUTH,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
122 BELLVILLE - TYGERBERG HOSPITAL
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FROM TAXI RANK IN SUID STREET BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT AJ
WEST STREET, LEFT INTO MARK STREET, LEFT LANDDROS STREET, RIGHT INTO
TIENIE MEYER AVE / MIKE PIENAAR BLOUEVARD, LEFT INTO TYGERBERG HOSPITAL
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
123 BELLVILLE - KARL BREMER HOSPITAL

FROM TAXI RANK AT SUID STREET BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT
INTO AJ WEST STREET, LEFT INTO MARK STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDDROS STREET,
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO MIKE PIENAAR BOULEVARD TO KARL
BREMER HOSPITAL AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255187. (2) JONES HENDRIK WILLIAM HW ID NO 7301035084081. (3)

DISTRICT: OUDTSHOORN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PETUNIALAAN 70, TOEKOMSRUS,
OUDTSHOORN, 6620. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 519864/5 FROM
JONES HENDRIK WILLIAM HW (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: OUDTSHOORN). (5) 1

X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 519864/5

695 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN ST. SAVIOURSTRAAT, IN BARON VAN RHEEDESTRAAT, IN
NOORDSTRAAT, IN PARKWEG NOORD, OOR VOORTREKKERWEG, IN PARKWEG SUID IN
RADEMEYERSTRAAT, OOR LANGENHOVENWEG, IN DASSIEWEG, IN 12DE LAAN, OM
SIRKEL IN ZEBRAWEG, IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN OUDTSHOORN NOORD EN
TERUG SOOS VOLG: IN PETUNIALAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN DUIFLAAN, OM BRIDGETON
SIRKEL, IN IMPALAWEG, IN POPLARSTRAAT, IN JACOBSTRAAT, IN QUARRYSTRAAT,
IN JONESSTRAAT, IN MEULSTRAAT, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN TAXI
STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS
OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
696 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN HEUNISSTRAAT, IN 5DE LAAN, IN
ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN, IN PETUNIALAAN, IN WEYERSLAAN, IN STUURMANSTRAAT,
IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN, IN SYABONGASTRAAT, IN NEW LOOK OUDTSHOORN
NOORD EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: IN 8STE LAAN, IN 18DE LAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN
DUIFLAAN, IN IMPALAWEG, IN POPLARSTRAAT, IN JACOBSONSTRAAT, IN
VOORTREKKERWEG, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE
UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD
TE GEORGE.
976 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN, IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN JACOBSONSTRAAT, IN POPLARSTRAAT, IN
IMPALAWEG, IN DUIFLAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN PETUNIALAAN, IN WEYERSLAAN, IN
STUURMANSSTRAAT, IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN, IN 20STE LAAN, IN NEWLOOK
OUDTSHOORN NOORD EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: IN DASSIEWEG, IN 17DE LAAN, IN
GRYSBOKLAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN SPRINGBOKWEG, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN
HOOFSTRAAT, IN KERKSTRAAT, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT, NA TAXI
STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS
OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
781 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN NA PUNTE GELEE BINNE DIE
MUNISIPALE GEBIED VAN OUDTSHOORN EN TERUG OP DIE VOORWAARDE DAT HIERDIE
VERVOER OP HIERDIE ROETE SLEGS TUSSEN DIE VOLGENDE TYE MAG PLAASVIND: 1.
MAANDAE TOT DONDERDAE TUSSEN (I) 08H30 EN 12H00; (II) 14H00 EN 16H30 EN
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(III) 17H30 EN 07H30. 2. VRYDAE 08H30 TOT MAANDAE 07H00 OP VOORWAARDE DAT
GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
978 - OUDTSHOORN - WABOOMSKRAAL - GEORGE
****************************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, LINKS IN
LANGENHOVENWEG, IN N12, REGS IN ONBEKENDE GRONDPAD NA KLIPDRIF,
DORINGRIVIER, PAARDEBONT, TERUG MET DIESELFDE PAD TOT BY R62, LANGS R62,
REGS IN ONBEKENDE GRONDPAD TOT BY WABOOMSKRAAL, TERUG OP DIESELFDE
PAD NA R62, LANGS R62, LINKS IN LANGENHOVENWEG, REGS IN HIBERNIASTRAAT,
REGS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE GEORGE EN TERUG LANGS
DIESELFDE ROETE OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE
GEORGE.
982 - OUDTSHOORN - MOSSELBAAI
*****************************

VANAF UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OOR ROBINSON PAS, IN LOUIS FOURIELAAN, LINKS
IN GEORGEWEG, REGS IN KERKSTRAAT, LINKS MARSHSTRAAT, REGS IN
ZIETSMANSTRAAT, REGS IN MATFIELDSTRAAT, IN ERNEST ROBINSONSTRAAT NA TAXI
STAANPLEK TE MOSSELBAAI EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE OP VOORWAARDE DAT
GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE MOSSELBAAI.
995 - OUDTSHOORN - MOUNT HOPE
*****************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OOR N12, IN R328 OOR
VOLMOED, KANDELAARSRIVIER NA MOUNT HOPE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
A98 - OUDTSHOORN - CALITSDORP
*****************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN IN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN R62 OOR DE HOOP, OOR
WELBEDACHT, OOR UITVLUGT, OOR WARMBAD NA TAXI STAANPLEK TE GEMEENSKAPSAAL
CALITZDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D57 - OUDTSHOORN - MATJIESRIVIER
********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, LINKS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT,
LINKS IN KERKSTRAAT, REGS IN BARON VAN RHEEDESTRAAT, LINKS IN R28 OOR
BUFFELSDRIFT, SCHOEMANSHOEK EN GROOTKRAAL TOT BY POSKANTOOR MATJIESRIVIER
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D60 - OUDTSHOORN - VLAKTEPLAAS
******************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT,
LINKS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN N12 NA DE RUST, IN BLOMNEKSTRAAT, IN
SKOOLSTRAAT, IN RANDSTRAAT, IN SCHOEMANSTRAAT NA STAANPLEK IN
SCHOEMANSTRAAT TE DE RUST IN RANDSTRAAT, IN SKOOLSTRAAT, IN
BLOMNEKSTRAAT, IN N12, LANGS N12 NA STAANPLEK TE KLAARSTROOM, TERUG NA
N12, LANGS N12 TOT BY VLAKTEPLAAS EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D62 - OUDTSHOORN - VOLMOED
**************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT,
REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN LANGENHOVENWEG, REGS IN RADEMEYERSTRAAT,
OOR WELGELUK, LINKS IN R328, REGS IN ONBEKENDE PAD NA LOKASIE TE VOLMOED
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D63 - OUDTSHOORN - SPITSKOP
***************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT,
LINKS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN R29, LINKS BY OUDEMURAAGIE AFDRAAI NA
SPITSKOP WINKEL SPITSKOP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CHARTER SERVICE
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FROM PICK UP POINTS IN OUTSHOORN TO PLACES SITUATED IN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255188. (2) LOYITI MAKHINI M ID NO 6908185652086. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 20, ROOM 21, LANGA, 7455. (4) AMENDMENT OF
ROUTE, PERMIT NO. 500285/5 FROM LOYITI MAKHINI M (15 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 500285/5
393 MOWBRAY - LANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE EASTREN SIDE OF MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION, MOWBRAY,
LEFT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT INTO LIESBEECK PARKWAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG,
N2, LEFT AT LANGA TURN OFF, INTO BUNGA STREET, IGHT INTO WASHINGTON
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN WASHINGTON STREET IN ZONE 16 LANGA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
AMENDMENT OF ROUTE

11.LANGA - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT LANGA OPPOSITE MUNICIPAL OFFICES, ALONG WASHINGTON
DRIVE, LEFT INTO BHUNGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2, SETTLERS WAY, LEFT AT
MOWBRAY OFF-RAMP, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI
RANK AT MOWBRAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255190. (2) MBELWANA MAWANDA M ID NO 7603046178087. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: LANGA LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 32 ZONE 4 LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255193. (2) SITHELO THEMBISILE T ID NO 5103025237089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 1669 NEW CROSS ROADS, NTLANGANISELA STREET,
NYANGA EAST, 7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
14.NYANGA - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2, RIGHT INTO VANQUARD DRIVE, LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONTAGU DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG
ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER
HOTEL BLAAUWBERG, PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED
OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, RIGHT INTO N7, ALONG N7 TO POTSDAM
ROAD, RIGHT INTO POTSDAM ROAD, ALONG POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
15.NYANGA - ATHLONE

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT ATHLONE
RAILWAY STATION ATHLONE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
16.NYANGA - MOWBRAY
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FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, INTO
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT THE EASTERN
SIDE OF MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION MOWBRAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
17.NYANGA - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2, WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS WAY, EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
ROAD, RIGHT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255200. (2) PENXA NTOMBOZUKO OLIVIA NO ID NO 7303071094081. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: DU NOON DU NOON, 7941. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

THE CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR RESIDANCE SITUATED IN DUNOON TO
THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS NAMELY WINDERMERE AND RETURN.
MORNING 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 13H00 - 16H00

OP.8255213. (2) DANIELS BRIAN MAURICE BM ID NO 6109105036084. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 57 MIMOSA STREET, BELLVILLE SOUTH,
7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN BELLVILLE SOUTH,BELLVILLE STIKLAND
LABIANCE TO RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS,GOEIE HOOP PRIMARY,EXCELSIOR
PRIMARY,BELLVILLE PREPARATORY SCHOOL,LABIANCE PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING: 06H15 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 12H00 - 17H00

OP.8255214. (2) DANIELS BRIAN MAURICE BM ID NO 6109105036084. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 57 MIMOSA STREET, BELLVILLE SOUTH,
7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE IN BELLVILLE SOUTH,BELLVILLE STIKLAND
LABIANCE TO RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS,GOEIE HOOP PRIMARY,EXCELSIOR
PRIMARY,BELLVILLE PREPARATORY SCHOOL,LABIANCE PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNING: 06H15 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 12H00 - 17H00

OP.8255215. (2) JAKOB KOPPIES J ID NO 7210125105088. (3) DISTRICT: EERSTE
RIVER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 66 WAYSONIA STREET, KLEINVLEI, KLEINVLEI, 7100 C/O
MISS D MILLER & COLIN MC ADAM SUITE 156, PRIVATE BAG X 103, NI CITY,
7460. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE
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PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 66 WATSONIA STREET, KLEINVLEI, EERSTE RIVIER TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255216. (2) AFRICA SHELVAN BERN SB ID NO 6708205101084. (3) DISTRICT:
STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 574, STELLENBOSCH, 7600 C/O MISS D
MILLER & COLIN MC ADAM SUITE 156, PRIVATE BAG X 103, NI CITY, 7460. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
STAFF SERVICE

EMPLOYEES OF REUTECH RADAR SYSTEMS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES IN
VARIOUS AREAS OF STELLENBOSCH TO THE PREMISES OF THE REUTECH IN
TECHNOPARK AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

05H30 - 07H45 AM
16H45 - 17H00 PM
CHARTER SERVICE

PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERES FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.

OP.8255217. (2) BROWN MANEVILLE DANIEL MD ID NO 5809205275083. (3)

DISTRICT: EERSTE RIVER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 214 WOODFORG WEG, FOREST HEIGHTS,
EERSTE RIVIER, 7140 C/O MISS D MILLER & COLIN MC ADAM SUITE 156, PRIVATE
BAG X 103, NI CITY, 7460. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK-UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 45KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 214 WOODFORG WEG FOREST HEIGHTS, EERSTE RIVIER TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255219. (2) NQUMA SIBEKO GOODMAN SG ID NO 7007165541085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 15 ZONE 3, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK-UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50KM FROM THE PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO.15 ZONE 3, LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255220. (2) FORTUIN CLINTON CHESLYN CC ID NO 7404165240083. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 27 BARFOLO STREET, MANDALAY,
MITCHELLS PLAIN, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM THE PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 27 BARTOLOR STREET, MANDALAY
MITCHELLS PLAIN TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255221. (2) MBOLELE MICHAEL XOLILE MX ID NO 7607015736080. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 VSAZAZA STREET, DU NOON,
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MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM THE PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO 21 USAZAZA STREET, DU NOON MILNERTON
TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255222. (2) MFUNDA NONKUMBUZO N ID NO 7004210659087. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4565 LILLIAN MOYI STREET, SAMORA MACHEL, 7785.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 4565 LILLIAN NYOYI STREET SAMORA MACHEL TO PLACES
WITHIN THEE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255223. (2) MABADI LUCAS L ID NO 8510285839080. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 688 YANTA STREET, NEW CROSS ROADS, NYANGA EAST,
7755. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 688 YANTA STREET NEW CROSS ROADS NYANGA TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255224. (2) MGEDEZI LWAZI L ID NO 8707085237081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: D 102 SIYAHLALA, PHILLIPI, 7750. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO D102 SIYIHLALA STREET, PHILLIPI TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255225. (2) COPISO MAKHAYA M ID NO 7709055868086. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 37 MBUKWANA STREET, LITHA PARK, KHAYELITSHA,
7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 37 MBUKWANA STREET, LITHA PARK, KHAYELITSHA TO
PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255226. (2) VYVERS CLAUDIUS RIEDEWAAN CR ID NO 8308145118088. (3)

DISTRICT: EERSTE RIVER. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 73 WARWICK CRESCENT, STRADFORT
GREEN, EERSTE RIVIER, 7100. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO.73 WARWICK CRESCENT STRADFORT GREEN EERSTE RIVER TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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OP.8255261. (2) MRWETYANA MPUMELELO ERNEST ME ID NO 5109085574089. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: ZONE 15 NO.75, LANGA, 7455. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1506367/10 FROM MRWETYANA MPUMELELO
ERNEST ME (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1506367/10
11 LANGA - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK AT LANGA OPPOSITE MUNICIPAL OFFICES ALONG WASHINGTON
DRIVE, LEFT INTO BHUNGA ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2, SETTLERS WAY, LEFT AT
MOWBRAY OFF-RAMP, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT ITNO STATION ROAD TO TAXI
RANK AT MOWBRAY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G38 LANGA - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN LANGA, INTO WASHINGTON DRIVE, LEFT INTO BHUNGA AVENUE,
RIGHT ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT ONTO M5, ALONG M5, LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO WYNBERG, INTO CHICHESTER
ROAD, LEFT INTO ROSEMEAD AVENUE, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON
ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG (DROPP OFF ONLY).
G62 LANGA - BELLVILLE

FROM LANGA RANK, WASHINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, GOODWOOD, VASCO, PAROW, ELSIES RIVER,
TYGERBERG TURN RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN ROAD TO BELLVILLE TAXI RANK SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP IN VOORTREKKER ROAD.
RETURN FROM BELLVILLE. FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT TO BELLRAIL
ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO MODDERDAM ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO TIENIE MEYER INTO
FRANSIE VAN ZYL ROAD, TURN LEFT TO VANGUARD DRIVE TO WASHINGTON STREET TO
LANGA TAXI RANK.
J12 LANGA - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN LANGA, INTO WASHINGTON DRIVE LEFT INTO BHUNGA AVENUE,
RIGHT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT ONTO M5, ALONG M5 LEFT AT OFF-RAMP TO WYNBERG, INTO CHICHESTER ROAD,
LEFT INTO ROSEMEAD AVENUE, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD
TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN.
Q91 LANGA - EDGEMEAD

FROM LANGA TAXI RANK VIA WASHINGTON DRIVE, TURN LEFT VANGUARD DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN LEFT VASCO BOULEVARD TO MONTE VISTA
BOULEVARD TURN LEFT TO ALMEDIA AVENUE TURN RIGHT LETCHWORTH DRIVE, TURN
LEFT LOUIS THIBALTH TO EDGEMEAD TAXI RANK AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H4 LANGA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK LANGA, ALONG WASHINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT ONTO VANGAURD
DRIVE, GOODWOOD, N7, TURN LEFT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT
ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET, RIGHT
ONTO R63 TO KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO
KING WILLIAMSTOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING
WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C50 LANGA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK IN LANGA, RIGHT INTO WASHINGTON STREET, RIGHT INTO
VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, LEFT INTO
COMMERCIAL STREET, INTO MATI STREET, RIGHT INTO NTSHENGISA STREET, LEFT
INTO NJOLI STREET, INTO TAXI RANK IN NJOLI STREET, BACK INTO N2, ALONG N2
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UNTIL M4 TURN-OFF PAST BERLIN, LEFT
INTO WOOLWASH STREET, RIGHT ONTO M4
STREET, RIGHT INTO M1 WHICH BECOMES
TAXI RANK IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN
C49 LANGA - UMTATA

ONTO M4, INTO MDANTSANE ACCESS, LEFT
MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA
OXFORD STREET, ALONG OXFORD STREET TO
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

FROM TAXI RANK IN LANGA, RIGHT INTO WASHINGTON STREET, LEFT INTO VANGUARD
DRIVE, LEFT ONTO OFF-RAMP ONTO N1 TOWARD PAARL, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTEKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61
TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
CRADOCK, ALONG R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, ALONG R61 THROUGH ST MARKS, LEFT INTO
MAHALA ROAD, INTO COFIMVABA STREET, INTO R61 TO UMTATA, LEFT INTO MADELA
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
129 LANGA - JOHANNESBURG

FROM LANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE, LEFT ONTO N1,

LAINGSBURG, LEEU-GAMKA, BEAUFORT WEST, THREE SISTERS, TURN LEFT ONTO N12,
VICTORIA WEST, BRITSTOWN, HOPETOWN, KIMBERLEY, WARRENTON, BLOEMHOF,
WOLMARANSSTAD, KLERKSDORP, POTCHEFSTROOM, PROCEED STRAIGHT ONTO THE R29,
LEFT INTO SMITH STREET, JOHANNESBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS STREET,
JOHANNESBURG TO PARK CITY TAXI RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8255348. (2) DEVERSON TIMOTHY JOHN TJ ID NO 7808305246083. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4 MOUNTAIN DRIVE, HERMANUS,
HERMANUS, 7200. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 15KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT
4 MOUNTAIN DRIVE ,HERMANUS TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8255354. (2) AMALGAMATED AFRICAN OPERATORS ID NO 200604982423. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 205, THE CRAGS, THE CRAGS,
6602. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 92 GLENOAK ROAD,WELCOME GLEN,GLENCARIN,TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255355. (2) PETERSEN MOGAMAT ARASAAD MA ID NO 5308015155080. (3)

DISTRICT: HANOVER PARK. POSTAL ADDRESS: 56 BAULL WALK, HANOVER PARK,
HANOVER PARK, 8000. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
61 HANOVER PARK - RETREAT

FROM TAXI RANK IN SURRAN ROAD HANOVER PARK, LEFT INTO HANOVER PARK AVE,
RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,AROUND WETTON CIRCLE, LEFT INTO OLD
STRANDFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW OTTERY ROAD, RIGHT INTO OLD OTTERY ROAD
TO OTTERY HYPERMARKET, INTO OTTERY ROAD, RIGHT INTO STRANDFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO 5TH AVE, INTO RETREAT ROAD, RIGHT INTO CONCERT BOULEVARD, INTO
MUNICIPAL TAXI RANK AT THE WEST SIDE OF RETREAT RAILWAY STATION AND
RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO CONCERT BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO RETREAT ROAD, LEFT
INTO PRINCE GEORGE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO KLIP ROAD, LEFT INTO STRANDFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD OTTERY ROAD, INTO OTTERY HYPERMARKET, INTO NEW OTTERY
ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD STRANDFONTEIN ROAD, AROUND WETTON CIRCLE, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO BLOMVLEI ROAD, RIGHT INTO HANOVER PARK AVE,
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LEFT INTO HANOVER PA PARK SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS BE
PICKED UP ALONG 5TH AVE, RETREAT ROAD AND CONCERT BOULEVARD.
63 HANOVER PARK - ATHLONE

FROM TAXI RANK AT SURRAN ROAD HANOVER PARK, RIGHT INTO HANOVER PARK AVE,
LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BELGRAVIA ROAD, LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD TO ATHLONE RAILWAY STATION AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
189 HANOVER PARK - LANSDOWNE

FROM MUNICIPAL TAXI RANK IN SURRAN ROAD HANOVER PARK, RIGHT INTO HANOVER
PARK AVE, LEFT INTO BLOMVLEI ROAD, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH
BECOMES TURFHALL SERVICE ROAD, LEFT INTO CLIVE ROAD TO LANSDOWNE RAILWAY
STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
427 HANOVER PARK - MANENBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN SURRAN ROAD HANOVER PARK, ALONG SURRAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
LODEWYK ROAD, LEFT INTO NEWFIELDS AVE, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT
INTO ORION ROAD, RIGHT INTO RUIMTE ROAD, ALONG RUIMTE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
MANENBERG AVE TO TAXI TERMINUS IN MANENBERG AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8255356. (2) NTLANGANA B. ID NO 8902195932081. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 117 SIKELELA STREET, KALKFOINTEIN,
KUILSRIVER, 7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 117 SIKELELA STREET,KUILSRIVER TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255358. (2) LETSOMA SINONOPI ROSINA SR ID NO 5812040928080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: B327B SOLOMON TSHUKU AVE, SITE C,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
170 KHAYELITSHA - MFULENI

FROM VUYANI TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NOOIENSFONTEIN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES EERSTE RIVER WAY, TURN LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD TO MFULENI TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
171 KHAYELITSHA - GRABOUW

FROM VUYANI TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N2,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH ROCK VIEW WHICH BECOMES THE MAIN ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GRABOUW TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
183 KHAYELITSHA - EERSTE RIVER

FROM VUYANI TAXI RANK, KHAYELITSHA TURN RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO NOOIENSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN INTO FOREST DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO STRAND
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELD STREET TO EERSTE RIVER STATION AND RETURN
VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
184 KHAYELITSHA - BLACKHEATH

FROM VYANI TAXI RANK, KHAYELITSHA, TURN INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NOOIENSFONTEIN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES EERSTE RIVER WAY, WHICH EXTENDS INTO
BUTSKOP ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO RANGE ROAD TO BLACKHEATH STATION
AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
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185 KHAYELITSHA - KUILS RIVER

FROM VYANI TAXI RANK, KHAYELITSHA, TURN INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NOOIENSFONTEIN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES EERSTE RIVER WAY, TURN LEFT INTO
WIMBLETON ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO RANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, TURN LEFT INTO VAN RIEBEECK ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
STATION ROAD AND TURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
186 KHAYELITSHA - LWANDLE

FROM VUYANI TAXI RANK, KHAYELITSHA, TURN RIGHT INTO SPINE ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N2, TURN RIGHT INTO LWANDLE MAIN ROAD TO LWANDLE HOSTEL AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255369. (2) RONALD JOHN FEBRUARIE RJ ID NO 7906185198083. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 MADELEFIE STREET, PAROW NORTH,
PAROW NORTH, 7500 C/O MR G J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 25 KILOMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 3 MADELIEFIE STREET, PAROW NORTH TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255373. (2) LUTTA MOEGAMAT FAROUK MF ID NO 6407225097089. (3)

DISTRICT: GOODWOOD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 SECOND STREET, KENSINGTON,
MAITLAND, 7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO. 15 SECOND STREET, KENSIGNTON, MAITLAND TO
POINT WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255374. (2) LUTTA MOEGAMAT FAROUK MF ID NO 6407225097089. (3)

DISTRICT: GOODWOOD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 SECOND STREET, KENSINGTON,
MAITLAND, 7405. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM THE PLACE
OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO. 15 SECOND STREET, KENSIGNTON, MAITLAND TO
POINT WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255376. (2) SOKHUTHU SITHEMBISO LEARNAND SL ID NO 8112145605080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 1 MTUMASI STREET, LANGA, LANGA, 7455.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50 KILIMETRES FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 1 MTUMASI STREET, LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255389. (2) NGOGELA MZWABANTU M ID NO 7705275307087. (3) DISTRICT:
KNYSNA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 1446, PLETTENBERG BAY, PLETTENBERG BAY,
6600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
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826.PLETTENBERG BAY - KNYSNA

FROM TAXI RANK AT PLETTENBERG BAY INTO HIGH STREET RIGHT INTO MARINE ROAD
LEFT INTO N2 LINK TO MAIN STREET KNYSNA LEFT INTO GREY STREET LEFT INTO
NELSON STREET TO TAXI RANK AT KNYSNA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N5.PLETTENBERG BAY - MARKET SQUARE

FROM PLETTENBERG BAY TAXI RANK ,LEFT INTO HIGH STREET,LEFT INTO BEACON
WAY,LEFT INTO MARKET SQUARE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255390. (2) NGQEKEZA NTSIKELELO N ID NO 8302026454084. (3) DISTRICT:
KNYSNA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7122 PHASE 3, KWANOKUTHULA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
6600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
826 PLETTENBERG BAY - KNYSNA

FROM TAXI RANK AT PLETTENBERG BAY INTO HIGH STREET RIGHT INTO MARINE ROAD
LEFT INTO N2 LINK TO MAIN STREET KNYSNA LEFT INTO GREY STREET LEFT INTO
NELSON STREET TO TAXI RANK AT KNYSNA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N5 PLETTENBERG BAY- MARKET SQUARE

FROM PLETTENBERG BAYI TAXI RANK, LEFT IN HIGH STREET,LEFT IN BEACON
WAY,LEFT INTO MARKET SQUARE AND RETURN ON SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255391. (2) NGQEKEZA NTSIKELELO N ID NO 8302026454084. (3) DISTRICT:
KNYSNA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7122 PHASE 3, KWANOKUTHULA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
6600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
826 PLETTENBERG BAY - KNYSNA

FROM TAXI RANK AT PLETTENBERG BAY INTO HIGH STREET RIGHT INTO MARINE ROAD
LEFT INTO N2 LINK TO MAIN STREET KNYSNA LEFT INTO GREY STREET LEFT INTO
NELSON STREET TO TAXI RANK AT KNYSNA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

TRANSPORT OF ORGANISED PARTIES FROM PLETTENBERG BAY TO POINTS IN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255402. (2) J AND J AUTO ID NO 200812102523. (3) DISTRICT:
STELLENBOSCH. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2 PATRYS STREET, ONDER PAPPAGAAI BERG,
STELLENBOSCH, 7600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 19 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TOURISTS. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 45KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 2 PATRYS STREET,ONDER PAPPAGAAI BERG,STELLENBOSCH TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8255403. (2) LETJEBA KHATHATSO K ID NO 6509096013085. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3133 XOLA NALEDI, LETLAICA STREET, GRABOUW,
7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 503363/10 FROM LETJEBA
KHATHATSO K (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 503363/10
697 GRABOUW - PINEVIEW

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO OU
KAAPSE ROAD LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO OU
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KAAPSE ROAD RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS ROAD RIGHT INTO GRANNY SMITH STREET
RIGHT INTO PARK STREET LEFT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD PINEVIEW AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT
INTO ERICA FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO
FINE FARM LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN
FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG
EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO
CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT
INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT
INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND
WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND
PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT
INTO HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP
STREET CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
LONG DISTANCE SERVICE

N57 GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321 TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN
RIGHT ON R61 TO ABEDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAFF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK
TO TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN
ON THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN
ADDITIONAL AUHTORITY

800 GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
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LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO
N2, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
PATRYSLAAGTE, TO PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
TURN-OFF TO THE VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
N2 TO HOUW HOEK FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY
AND DE RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO
HOUWHOEK RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD
ALONG HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD, ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44,
ALONG R44 TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER
CAMP AT KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
850 GRABOUW - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG,
ALONG R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE,
MACLEAR, MOUNT FLETCHER TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8255404. (2) MTHABATHI MN MN ID NO 7412046023081. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 198 NQUBELANI STREET, EXTENTION 6, MFULENI, 7100.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED IN 198 NQUBELANI STREET EXTENSION 6, MFULENI, 7100 TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN

OP.8255405. (2) MSOPI ZIHLALELE ELIAS ZE ID NO 4606105536080. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 68, GANSBAAI, 7220. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 60 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICES

CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS FROM PLACES OF RESIDENTS TO THEIR REPECTIVE
SCHOOLS GANSBAAI ACADEMIA, MASAKHANE PRIMARY AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNING: 06:00 - 08:00
AFTERNOON: 15:00 - 16:30
CHARTER SERVICES

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BSINESS IN GANSBAAI 36 MANDELA STREET, MASAKHANE, GANSBAAI, 7220 TO
POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
WCED CONTRACT

B/WCED 1746/10 - ROUTE NO 422 TRANSPORTATION OF 103 LEARNERS OVER A
RETURN DISTANCE OF 121.4 KILOMETERS - FROM BUFFELJACTS - STRAND, PEARLY
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BEACH, ELUXOLWENI AND UILKRAALSMOND TO GANSBAAI PRIMARY SCHOOL, GANSBAAI
LOWER PRIMARY SCHOOL, MASAKHANE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND GANSBAAI ACADEMY.

OP.8255414. (2) RUITERS DAVID D ID NO 5807015136081. (3) DISTRICT: PAARL.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 8 BOSCH STREET 1, PAARL, 7646. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5)

1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO.8 BOSCH STREET PAARL TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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JOHANNESBURG
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X12, Johannesburg, 2000, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X12,

Johannesburg, 2000, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.

31 OCTOBER 2012 GPG TSHW 612
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1) AOGPGP0112460 2) PB KHOTA 7010165304082
1

4) LGPGP0113056 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 36701 MATHENGU STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
TSHWANE, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND

1
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN 1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0112459 2) MA MNGUNI 5803090259088
9

4) LGPGP0135173 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 2524 MONHLA CRESCENT, MAHUBE EXTENSION
24, TSHWANE, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance
Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) -GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
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LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0112458 2) T MOHLAMONYANE 9011145309082 3) 29772 EXTENSION 10, MAMELODI EAST, TSHWANE,
4 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0130369 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
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RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
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MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0112458 2) T MOHLAMONYANE 9011145309082 3) 29772 EXTENSION 10, MAMELODI EAST, TSHWANE,
1 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0133739 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 51RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1 (1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112456 2) PS MOJELA 7203065530084
5

4) LGPGP0140987 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 119 HAMILTON STR, 112 EDENRUS, TSHWANE,
0083 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP \LUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
5
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RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RAN Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052114 .0M DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, .,''JRN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN ,EFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
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MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVEPJE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112456 2) PS MOJELA 7203065530084
4

4) LGPGP0141616 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 119 HAMILTON STR, 112 EDENRUS, TSHWANE,
0083 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBEL1N
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN. SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112413 2) KF MATLALA 7412280300088
5

4) LGPGP0140066 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 6959 TUMERIC STREET, LOTUS GARDENS,
TSHWANE, 0001 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY, RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF -RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112412 2) JA MAGAGULA 6404225565082 3) 36835 MAHARELA STREET, MAMELODI EAST,
1 TSHWANE, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0139913 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1 (1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND

3

104 No. 35870 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 16 NOVEMBER 2012



DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112236 2) DL MABELANE 7708275561083 3) 37527 MOTHOKGWANE STREET, EXTENSION 22,
7 MAMELODI EAST, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED

TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0114130 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPIS HMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111943 2) ZONDILE VINCENT MANGWANE 3) 19490 EXT 10, SOSHANGUVHE, TSHWANE, 0152
2 7508115620085 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0113364 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7 1 1 1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7 1 1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1 (1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0110286 2) HL MAVULULA 6803175561084 3) 4398 THAMBO 1, STINKWATER, TSHWANE, 0407
9 GAMOKONE STINKWATER HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI

ASSOCIATION.
4) LGPGP0114104 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1201(10011F1001MW00052375)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHTI INTO D.F. MALAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO (ROSSLYN ROAD) R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO
HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA CITY SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED RANK, OFFLOAD, RETURN BACK TO JUBILEE ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PASS HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 UNTIL
ROSSLYN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHURBART STREET, OFFLAOD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMULEN STREET , OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO VADERWALDT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
NO LOADING OF PASSENGERS ON RETURN TRIP AT HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK AND ON THE ROUTE IN
HAMMANSKRAAL.

7.1.1.2. BAZAAR MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAKAPANSTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1202(1000KN1000K700052377)FROM BAZAAR TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK R,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK V,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOTLE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SWARTDAM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
MAKAPANSTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO BAZAAR.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1201(10011F1001MW00054321)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHTI INTO D.F. MALAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO (ROSSLYN ROAD) R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO
HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA CITY SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED RANK, OFFLOAD, RETURN BACK TO JUBILEE ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PASS HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 UNTIL
ROSSLYN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHURBART STREET, OFFLAOD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMULEN STREET , OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO VADERWALDT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
NO LOADING OF PASSENGERS ON RETURN TRIP AT HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK AND ON THE ROUTE IN
HAMMANSKRAAL.

7.1.1.4. BAZAAR MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAKAPANSTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1202(1001TA1001T400054323)FROM BAZAAR TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK R,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK V,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOTLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SWARTDAM, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
MAKAPANSTAD TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO BAZAAR.
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7.1.1.5. BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Origin), STINKWATER (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1203(1001051001T500054683)FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, INTO LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN ROAD ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK R, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO F4, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOGOGELO,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO STINKWATER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO REFENTSE RDP
SETLEMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO DILOPYE SUURMAN SKAMPANENG, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO KANANA OFFLAOD AND LAOD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME WAY TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI I RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112446 2) MACHIBANE EMILY RAPOLAI
9 7802070567088

Replacement of Vehicle4) LGPGP0162286
6)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

3) 27021 EXT 8, MAMELODI EXT .8, MAMELODI EAST,
0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTET' ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0112450 2) NP RUITERS 5606075296086 3) 147 BLOCK DD, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
9 Pretoria Mabopane Pietersburg Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0160158 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Pietersburg Industrial (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2701(1000L052083S10138202)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR
ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK
TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R.
SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED ST, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY
MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.1.1.2. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), Komatipoort (Komatiepoort) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2723(1001XR8201E110141488)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK) - KOMATIPOORT
KOMATIPOORTFROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK,
MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, NELSPRUIT ,KWANYAMAZANE, MATSULU, MALELANE &
HECTORSPRUIT INTO KOMATIPOORT TURN LEFT INTO THE TAXI RANK. RETURN TO PRETORIA ON THE SAME
ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), DAVEYTON MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2909(1001XR1001K010141489)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK)DAVEYTON START AT DAIRY
MALL CENTRE SITUATED ON C/O BOSMAN STREET AND JACOB MARE STREET. DRIVE INTO BOSMAN STREET
TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MARE STREET THEN TURN RIGHT AGAIN INTO ANDRIES STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO VAN BOESHOTEN AVENUE, PROCEED INTO R21 (JAN SMUTS HIGHWAY). OFF-RAMP INTO R23
(OLIFANTSFORNTEIN ROAD), TURN INTO ELMA STREET, BIRCH ROAD, M32 ZESFONTEIN ROAD, PRETORIA
ROAD, GERDENHUIS ROAD, KERK STREET, LURIE ROAD, TUNTON ROAD, EISLEN STREET INTO DAVEYTON
TAXI RANK. BACK TO PRETORIA ON THE SAME ROUTE INTO V/D WALT ST INTO BLOED ST TURN LEFT INTO
ANDRIES ST. TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST THEN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4. BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), Makhado (Louis Trichardt Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2719(1001PF5209EZ10141813)FROM DAIRYMALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN
STREETAND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREE WAY AND PROCEED
STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE PREVIOUSLY CALLED
POTGIETERSRUS. PASS MOKOPANE TOWN INTO POLOKWANE THROUGH N1 AND INTO GROBELAAR STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO LANDROS MAREE STREET AND REJOINT N1 TO THE NORTH, PASS MATOKS INTO MAKHADO.

TURN RIGHT INTO KINGFISHER STREET ANED LEFT INTO BONGENI TAXI RANK OFFLOADAND LOAD BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO TSHEWANE AND RIGHT INTO M8 STORMVOEL ROAD, LEFT INTO C.R SWART HIGHWAY AND
TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANSBURG, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE STREET AND RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDREIES STREET AND RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET ANS LEFT INTO BOSMAN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), RANDFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2702(1000L01001G510141960)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST TURN LEFT INTO
JACOB MARE ST LEFT AGAIN INTO SCHUBART (R101). IT WILL AUTOMATICALLY TURN INTO BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGHWAY (R28), OFF RAMP INTO N14 TO THE WEST. INTO R28 PAARDEKRAAL DR. TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER RD THEN RIGHT INTO FREDERICK COOPER DR, PROCEED INTO CHAMDOR RD THEN RIGHT
INTO ERASMUS ST & INTO LEOPARDVLEI TAXI RANK TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE INTO R28
PAARDEKRAAL DR. PROCEED INTO MARKET ST & TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP TAXI RANK TO
OFFLOAD. BACK ON MARKET ST TURN RIGHT INTOMAIN REEF RD. TURN RIGHT INTO CEMETERY ROAD THEN
TURN LEFT INTO RAILWAY ST RIGHT INTO 6TH ST THEN RIGHT INTO STATION ST AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SUTHERLAND AVE INTO THE RANDFONTEIN TAXI RANK. RETURN BACK TO PRETORIA ON THE SAME ROUTE,
ENTER THE TOWN WITH R101 POTGIETER ST. TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM ST INTO BLOED ST TURN LEFT INTO
ANDRIES ST. TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST THEN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.6. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Ellisras (Ellisras) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2706(1000L05201KK10141968)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST & RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT TO N1 NORTH TURN LEFT INTO R33 INTO MODIMOLLE ON POTGIETER ST &
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PROCEED R33 TO VAALWATER PROCEED AGAIN ON R33 TO ELLISRUS TURN RIGHT INTO R517 LEFT INTO
ELLISRUS LONG DIST TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD
(M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST &
LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO
OFFLOAD.

7.1.1.7. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Fetakgomo Rural (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2709(1000L051005L10141971)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK) APPEL/GA-NKOANA FROM
DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST & RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT TO N1 NORTH RIGHT TO
ZAMBEZI DR LEFT TO MOLOTO RD (R573) PASS MOLOTO ,KWA-MHLANGA, KWAGGAFONTEIN,SIYABUSWA.
PROCEED STRAIGHT THROUGH MARBLE HALL PROCEED INTO 1ST ST TURN RIGHT FICUSS ST PROCEED
STRAIGHT ON THE GRAVEL ROAD TO APEL (GA-NKOANA) VILLAGE TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME
ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT
INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT
INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE
PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.1 1.8. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Kimberley Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2710(1000L090011V10141972)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST TURN LEFT INTO
JACOB MARE ST LEFT AGAIN INTO SCHUBART (R101). IT WILL AUTOMATICALLY TURN INTO BEN SCHOEMAN
HIGHWAY (R28), OFF RAMP INTO N14 TO THE WEST. INTO R28 PAARDEKRAAL DR. THEN TURN RIGHT INTO
MAIN REEF ROAD TTHROUGH RANDFONTEIN TURN RIGHT INTO N12 PASSING THROUGH
POTCHESTROOM,KLERKSDORP,
WOLMARANSSTAD,BLOEMHOF,CHRISTIANA, WARRENTON INTO KIMBERLY USING THE EASIEST STREETS
TO THE LONG DISTANCE TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA.

7.1 1.9. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Bushbuckridge (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2712(1000L0820AMP10141974)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET
AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS
BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK, MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, INTO NELSPRUIT THROUGH N4 AND
TURN LEFT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR(R40) AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDREW STREET AND INTO HERSHAL
STREET AND PROCEED INTO ANDREW STREET AND RIGHT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR (R40) INTO WHITE
RIVER PROCEED INTO KRUGER PARK STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO THEO KLEINHANS STREET AND RIGHT
INTO THE TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND BACK TO THEO KLEINHANS STREET (R538) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAZYVIEW AND THE ROAD TURNS TO R40 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH R40 PASS MARITI ON THE SAME
ROUTE INTO BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON THAT ROUTE AND TURN LEFT INTO MAHIA TAXI RANK. PROCEED
THROUGH R40 TO ACKON HOEK OFFLOAD AND LOAD BACK.

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE

INTO R40 VIA THE SAME ROUTE INTO WHITE RIVER TIL MIDDLEBURG TURN RIGHT TO FONTEIN ROAD. TURN
LEFT INTO R555 AND OFFLOAD. TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET AND PROCEED ON MIDDLEBURG ROAD R555
THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET TURN RIGHT INTO EADIE STREET INTO
THE TAXI RANK. BACK ON EADIE STREET AND PROCEED ON R555 INTO N4 TO THE WEST OF PRETORIA.
OFFRAM ON R25 TO THE RIGHT. TURN LEFT INTO R104 -CHRUCH STREET AND OFFLOAD INSIDE THE TAXI
RANK. PROCEED WITH R104 (CHURCH STREET) THEN TURN LEFT TO N4 INTO PRETORIUS STREET. TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET OFFLOAD ON THE CORNER OF BLOED STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET. TURN LEFT ON COWIE STREET AND THEN TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART STREET AND LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, RIGHT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON R533 AND INTO GRASKOP AND ROCKY RAPID STREET OUT ON R533. TURN LEFT
INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACKINTO
R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 TURN RIGHT R540 TO DULLSTROOM AND ON THE
SAME ROUTE TO BELFAST IN VOORTREKKER STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMOOTER STREET (R33) AND
RIGHT INTO N4.

7.1.1.1 Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2713(1000L052097V10141976)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH & PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT R55 TO CONDRINGTON
PASSING SETTLERS, TUINPLAAS, ROEDTAN, OFFLOAD ZEBIDIELA TAXI RANK. PROCEED TO
LEBOWAKGOMO[ZONE F] TAXI RANK OFFLOAD & PROCEED TO[ZONEO A] TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME
ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT
INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT
INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE
PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.
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7.1.1.1 Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Giyani Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2715(1000L05001EP10141977)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R81 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
THABAMOOPO, TURN RIGHT TO R36 & LEFT TO R81. STRAIGHT TO GIYANI TOWN TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN
STREET RIGHT INTO THE GIYANI TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD,
PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING
THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2713(1000L052097V10141976)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH & PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT R55 TO CONDRINGTON
PASSING SETTLERS, TUINPLAAS, ROEDTAN, OFFLOAD ZEBIDIELA TAXI RANK. PROCEED TO
LEBOWAKGOMO[ZONE F] TAXI RANK OFFLOAD & PROCEED TO[ZONEO A] TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME
ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT
INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT
INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE
PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.2.1.2. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Pietersburg Industrial (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2701(1000L052083S10138202)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR
ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK
TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R.
SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED ST, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY
MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.2.1.3. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Fetakgomo Rural (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2709(1000L051005L10141971)BOSMAN (DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK) APPEL/GA-NKOANA FROM
DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST & RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT TO N1 NORTH RIGHT TO
ZAMBEZI DR LEFT TO MOLOTO RD (R573) PASS MOLOTO ,KWA-MHLANGA, KWAGGAFONTEIN,SIYABUSWA.
PROCEED STRAIGHT THROUGH MARBLE HALL PROCEED INTO 1ST ST TURN RIGHT FICUSS ST PROCEED
STRAIGHT ON THE GRAVEL ROAD TO APEL (GA-NKOANA) VILLAGE TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME
ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT
INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT
INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE
PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0112411 2) TC MPHELA 5701155784083
6

4) LGPGP0158904 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 14492 MAMELODI EAST, MAMELODI, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.9, Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
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RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.
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RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA /SOUTPAN /CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN

4

STAATSKOERANT, 16 NOVEMBER 2012 No. 35870 131



LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
5
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FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
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LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
7
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(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
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SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOELJMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
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STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
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LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
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PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
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TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0196985 2) MKS SEHLAKE 5609225824088

4) LGPGP0140419 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 203 MALET FLAT, 350 JOHAN STREET, ARCADIA,
0083 Menlyn Taxi Association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.

7.2.1.3. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.4. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
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ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112456 2) BP MPUNGOSE 5812105450087 3) 23 MOGOLODI STR, SAULSVILLE, PRETORIA, 0008
9 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1 1 3 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET, PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.
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7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
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STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0112454 2) DM MAHLANGU 5310075689081 3) 303 BLOCKS, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
6 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE......UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
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FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK Y AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7 1 1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA) 3607 .A1(1001OK1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND WW, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0112403 2) MC MASHANYU 8602275800089 3) PO BOX 2440, MABOPANE BLOCK B, TSHWANE,
0 0190 GAMOKONE STINKWATER HAMMANSKRAAL

TAXI ASSOCIATION.
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1201(10011F1001MW00052375)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT! INTO D.F. MALAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO (ROSSLYN ROAD) R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO
HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA CITY SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED RANK, OFFLOAD, RETURN BACK TO JUBILEE ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PASS HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 UNTIL
ROSSLYN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHURBART STREET, OFFLAOD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMULEN STREET , OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO VADERWALDT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
NO LOADING OF PASSENGERS ON RETURN TRIP AT HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK AND ON THE ROUTE IN
HAM MANS KRAAL.

7.1.1.2. BAZAAR MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAKAPANSTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1202(1001TA1001T400054323)FROM BAZAAR TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK R,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK V,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOTLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SWARTDAM, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
MAKAPANSTAD TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO BAZAAR.

7.1,1.3 KOPANONG TAXI RANK (Origin), MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1205(1001T81001T900054324)FROM KOPANONG TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED TO KANAKA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
SEKAMPANENG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SUURMAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
DILOPYE DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED TO STINKWATER ,DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EESTERUS
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO F4 DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO MABOPANE TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. SOUTPAN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBA MAGISTRATE COURT TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1204(1001T71001T600054325)FROM SOUTPAN TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOTLE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOGOGELE,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO STINKWATER,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO DILOPYE,OFFLOAD
AND LAOD, PROCEED TO SUURMAN,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SEKAMPANENG,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA MAGISTRATE COURT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Origin), STINKWATER (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1203(1001051001T500054683)FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, INTO LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN ROAD ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK R, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO F4, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOGOGELO,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO STINKWATER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO REFENTSE RDP
SETLEMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO DILOPYE SUURMAN SKAMPANENG, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO KANANA OFFLAOD AND LAOD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME WAY TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI I RANK.

7.1.1.6. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Newcastle Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1206-INP(10011F20018Z10175862)FROM MARABASTAD BAZAAR TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT
TO SEVENTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT TO
SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHEIDING STREET, PROCEED
TO BOSMAN STREET, TURN LEFT TO JACOB MARIE LOAD AT BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK, PROCEED ON
JACOB MARIE AND TURN LEFT TO N1, PROCEED TO M1 SOUTH AND PROCEED TO N1 TURN LEFT INTO M2
EAST,TURN LEFT INTO N3 ,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R26 IN VILLIERS,TURN RIGHT INTO
R103,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R543,TURN RIGHT INTO NEWCASTLE ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO VOLKRUST ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MURCHISON STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NEWCASTLE MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING
THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Umtata Main Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1207-INP(10011F30014B10175863)FROM MARABASTAD BAZAAR TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT
TO SEVENTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT TO
SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHEIDING STREET, PROCEED
TO BOSMAN STREET, TURN LEFT TO JACOB MARIE LOAD AT BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK, PROCEED ON
JACOB MARIE AND TURN LEFT TO N1, PROCEED TO M1 SOUTH AND PROCEED TO JOIN N1. TOWARDS
JOHANNESBURG, TAKE THE EXIT TOWARDS EASTERN BYPASS/N3, KEEP LEFT TOWARDS N3 EAST AND JOIN
N3 EAST TOWARDS HEIDELBURG/DURBAN/ N17 SPRINGS, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS HEIDELBERG,
VILLIERS, WARDEN, HARRISMITH, ESCOURT, M001 RIVER, HOWICK, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT
INTO CITY STREET AT PETERMARITZBURG, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO R56, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS RICHMOND, IXOPO,UMZIMKHULU DROP OFF AND
PROCEED STRAIGHT TO KOKSATAD DROP OFF, PROCEED TO MATATIELE DROP OFF AND RETURN TO
KOKSTAD PROCEED AND JOIN N2 TOWARDS MT AYLIFF DROP OFF, MT FRERE DROP OFF, QUMBU DROP
OFF, TSOLO DROP OFF PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MADEIRA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO EAGLE STREET
TEMPORALY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Thabazimbi (Thabazimbi) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1208-INP(1001N15201J010175864)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK TO R101 ,PROCEED
TURN LEFT AT BONACORD ,PROCEED TURN RIGHT TO N4 ROAD PROCEED,TURN LEFT TO ROSLYN R566 ,
TURN LEFT AGAIN, PROCEED ROSLYN, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO DE WILDT SETTLEMENT LOAD AND OFF
LOAD,PROCEED TO BRITS AND TURN RIGHT AT R512, HENDRICVERVOED AVENUE, TURN RIGHT AT
CROCODILE STREET TO BRITS TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF LOAD,RETURN SAME ROAD TO R566
PROCEED,TURN LEFT TO N4 ROAD PROCEED ,OFF RAMP AT SUN CITY ROAD,PROCEED, TURN RIGHT TO
MAJAKANENG ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT AT FOUR WAY STOP,JOIN NORTHEM ROAD, PROCEED TILL
NORTHEM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND OFF LOAD,PROCEED TO THOMELA TAXI RANK , LOAD AND OFF LOAD,
PROCEED TO THABAZIMBI TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF LOAD. RETURN SAME ROADS LOAD AND OFF LOAD.

7.1.1.9. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Umtata Main Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1207A(10011F30014B10178613)FROM MARABASTAD BAZAAR TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT TO
SEVENTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT TO
SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT TO SCHEIDING STREET, PROCEED
TO BOSMAN STREET, TURN LEFT TO JACOB MARIE LOAD AT BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK, PROCEED ON
JACOB MARIE AND TURN LEFT TO N1, PROCEED TO M1 SOUTH AND PROCEED TO JOIN N1. PROCEED AND
PASS KROONSTAD, VENTERSBURG, WELKOM, PROCCED TO WYNBURG, PROCEED TO BLOEMFONTEIN,
OFFRAMP AND JOIN N6, PROCEED TO RIEDERSBURG DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS SMITHFIELD,
ROUXVILLE, ALIWAL NORTH DROP OFF ALL THE WAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R56, PROCEED TO
LADYGREY, BARKLEY EAST PROCEED TO ELLIOT OFF RAMP ALL THE WAY, PROCEED TO ENGCOBO, TURN
LEFT INTO R61, TURN RIGHT INTO MADEIRA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO EAGLE STREET TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Mona City (Polokwane Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1208A(10011F520A1810178617)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO SENTH STREET, TURN LEFT TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO JOIN N1 NORTH, PROCEED TO MOKOPANE
TAXI RANK OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN N1 AGAIN TO POLOKWANE, OFFRAMP INTO GROBLER STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MORIA CITY AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Postmasburg Taxi Rank (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)12891NP(10011F9001DM10181013)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO
SEVENTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, TURN RIGHT! INTO N1, TURN LEFT INTO N14 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
KRUGERSDORP TO VENTERSDORP (N.WEST)PROCEED WITH N14 TO OLIFANTSHOEK, PROCEED
STRAGHT TO POSTMASBURG TAXI RANK.
ALTINATIVE ROUTE: FROM N1 TURN LEFT INTO N12, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO R54, PROCEED TO
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BLOEMHOFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WARRENTON, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R374 TO
BAKLY WEST, TURN RIGHT INTO R31 TO KURUMAN, PROCEED TO POSTMASBURG TAXI RANK
OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
No. Route Description Route Name National Route Code Board Route Code Route Nodes
Printed

3

STAATSKOERANT, 16 NOVEMBER 2012 No. 35870 157



1) AOGPGP0111558 2) MM MANYAKO 6611045591086 3) 30A ESSENHOUT STREET, CHANTELLE, TSHWANE,
8 0201 LENGANENG TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 612 (31 Oct 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), LEPHALALE SHOPRITE TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPTSH(LETA)1801(1001XR1001XS00056286)FROM BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOB MARE STREET, LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN /SKINNER
STREET, PROCEED AND ON RAMP INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED OFF RAMP AT R33 ROAD, OFF LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED INTO MABATLANE TOWN, OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517 ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R510 ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO LEPHALALE TAXI RANK. OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP
FROM LEPHALALE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOADTURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R510,TURN LEFT INTO R517,TURN LEFT INTO R33 ROADS, PROCEED INTO
MABATLANE TOWN OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ON RAMP INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFF
RAMP INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,OFF
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET/DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), LEPHALALE SHOPRITE TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPTSH(LETA)1801.A1(1001XR1001XS00056287)FROM BOSMAN STREET/DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT
INTO JACOB MARE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD,PASS HAMMANSKRAAL,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
PASS BELA BELA,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO THABO MBEKI STREET IN MODIMOLLE,OFF LOAD AT MODIMOLLE
TAXI RANK TURN LEFT I NTO R33 ROAD,PASS MABATLANE,OFF LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MELKREVIER ROAD,
LEFT INTO R518 TO MARKIEN, RIGHT INTO MARKIEN TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD, BACK TO R518 TO
SHONGOANE VILLAGE OFFLOAD PROCEED TO LEPHALALE, TURN LEFT INTO R510, RIGHT INTO FOX
ORDINDAAL STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK STREET, RIGHT INTO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD
AND LOAD OR PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517,TURN RIGHT INTO R510, TURN LEFT INTO
PIKA STREET IN LEPHALALE,TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SHOPRITE (LEPHALALE)
TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD, AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL HAMMANSKRAAL, OFF LOAD AT
HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET AND
TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDIENG STREET,AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO THE BOSMAN DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) - GPGJMC
(LETA)1804A1(1000Z3520A0K10140013)FROM JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIHGT INTO SMITH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN CHARLTON STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
BETH-RAMS STREET. TURN LEFT AND JOIN BEZUIDENHOUT, PROCEED AND JOIN KITCHENER STREET,
PROCEED TO BROADWAY ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN R24 TO OR TAMBO AIRPORT, PROCEED AND JOIN R21
TO PRETORIA, OFF RAMP TO M87, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH, TURN RIGHT TO M57 TO OAKMOOR,
TURN LEFT TO M18, TURN LEFT INTO IMBISA STREET TO AOKMOOR TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD, BACK
TO M18, TURN LEFT INTO R57, TURN RIGHT INTO R562 TO TURN LE TO R21 TO PRETORIA, OFF RAMP AND
PROCEED TO JOIN N1 NORTH ,PROCEED TO R33 ROADS OFFLOAD , PROCEED INTO MABATLANE TOWN OFF
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517 TURN RIGHT INTO R510, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET IN
LEPHALALE, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND
BACK TO R510, TURN RIGHT TO R572, TURN LEFT TO N11 PROCEED TO GROBLESBRIDGE TAXI RANK LOAD
AND OFFLOAD..
BACK THE SAME ROOUTE TO JOHANNESBURG

7.1.1.4. Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) -
GPGJMC(LETA)1804(1000Z3520A0K10140205)FROM JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK
LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, ON RAMP INTO M1 NORTH, PROCEEED STRAIHGT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FISSAGE STREET, TURN RIHGT INTO DF MALAN, PROCEED INTO M1
NORTH, TURN INTO VAN DER HOFF ROAD, THROUGH HERCULES R514 ROAD, PROCEED TO R511 ROAD TO
HENDRICK VERWOED AVE, IN BRITZ PROCEED TO R511 AND TURN RIHGT INTO R510 TO THABA ZIMBI OFF
LOAD AND BACK TO R510 TO LEPHALALE AND TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET, TURN RIHGT INTO HENDRICK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SHORPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD, BACK TO R510 TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON
MANDELA STREET TURN LEFT TO STEENBOKPAN, PROCEED AND RIHGT INTO STEENBOKPAN TAXI RANK
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO STOKPOORT OFFLOAD AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
AND OFFLOAD AT BRITZ TAXI RANK, PROCEED STRAIHGT AND OFFLOAD AT BOSMAN DAIRY TAXI RANK,
TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, TURN LEFT TO M1 SOUTH TO JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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